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Léo Carillo, cowboy, and Mickey Mouse's mker, Walt Disney, werr standing staunchly
by ﬁe Hoyse Un-American committee this week ts four (and maybe more to come) screen

wri.ten were uted for cuntempt.

'Ho“ ood answers
gaﬂack on freedom
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rights,
fssuing the following statement: - .
"Wo.ﬂundcnigud.u&moﬁcandﬁuuwho beliere in
democTatic government, ure disgusied and out-
zeged by the uhgnﬂmﬂofnul!ouucommmumnn-

American Activities fo smear the motiom picture industry.

rinciples of our democracys
'-mmmumbmu-mehu

umumudcp

'Wowd&umummmmymm‘:n :
°uymmonmmpouﬂmbomummwm.
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1l Unitred States,”

Wrst group of screen writers,
cited was DaltoR-"Trumbo, Alvah
-Bessie, Albert~®™alz and John
Hnwad-m:nn.

~in e hess pe the kieig lights,.
bald. round enid gesclute Chair- |
man Thomas fR., WJ.) addressed |
"the hearing last week, saying: §

“This committse has found |

no field where communism is

more firmly entrenchsd than in

lloﬂyvoul. .

< - ‘ . [ J

T!-!B C!TA‘I'IONS met with&h
indignant roar of the movie-going
public, angered by the persecution !
of the screen writers, whose scripts |

are known to be devoid of any
mlk to the barricades. f

~What is this communism stuff
in the movies—and WHERE is |
i1~ R ” ; ]

At the same tune Canno,
filed a telegram with the commit.!
tee congratulating it en its work;! P
Walt..Disney likewise. Dimey.!
however, belatedly st-ted that he’
had not intended to leave the “im-

4! pression,” when he testitied con-° k

cerning “Red infiltration” in Hol- )
lywood, that the-2®ague of Wogq- ;
en Votears was a “comm . - d {
front” organization. .

e s 0

T™E UN-AMERICAN commit- . . N\ ./
tee.threatened %o prosecute the \ !
ilm writers’ attorney, Robert W. } L ¢

, fqrmer California Attor-{" &

eheral, on the chargé ot 'an; /5
aueud “congpiracy “ageinét ‘the '} \

g that he had |
advised his’ tlients not o’ ‘luuty

. When Kenny stated that ‘com
municytions hvnr nnd
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red flannels’ .
INGTON. «— (FP)
S, screen star sub.
poenaed by the House un-
American committee in its -
Hollywood Probe, suggested
this week that if -the Thomas
i committee succeeds in dictat-
_ ing what shall be in tilms, some
y the Bible may be revised, -
The Ten Commandments may
€appear, he said, in this a}
red form:
“Thou shalt hawe no other
Gods before Taft and ¥
) Hartley! ,
~ *. *Thou shalt not covet a high-
© O ar wagel ‘

| ai . fs foe *
. irman Thomas said grimly: ot fs good enocugh me,
“You've equirmed out of this Amot,zaﬁhnmu, headed
.:Ie."@l e.' by Humphiep Jur®Havoc,
4y, o » Gmmaum-imn,
. T have filed a formal rotest inst
.I mmmmbthemm-ﬁewm tndpl mllu
tee Chief !nvestixata. Robert E. “redress of grievances ”

: "‘l‘houlh!:nd-ukoﬂn

-‘ name of thy Cengress in

~ "Honor they NAN and lhy
DAR"” s .
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A : Federal Burean of Inbestigation
¥, 8. Brepartment of Justice

1616 FEDERAL RESERVE BANXK BUILDING
KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

JULY 6, 1938, .
- b .
Director,
Federal Bursau of Investigatiom,
Won’ D. c.
Dear 8ir:
There are being ¢ tted herewith % b 'lﬂ
Walter E, Disney and

8
: ﬂwm&x are being forwarded to you personally .
. accordance with instructions from Inapector )
0 Lester, ‘”l o /-

~ These fingerprints were‘takan by Bureau Agents
—_— ) during the course of the Delolay Convention at
. Kansas City, Missouri, -

Very truly yours,
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Dear Ny, Dismegn

I dmve Jast
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TIEX Dest wishes and kind rogards,

Ten
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K Scrcen Dircctors Cuild

Both the Hcll;m7o0d Reportor ard Daily Variet; on October 23 s

19.7 publieized the foct #hot the Serocn Biroctors Build Beard did not
X anpreve cof Dirsetor SAN Y O0D!S testinoy- before the louse Camittes,

Tornal edjecticns to TS remarics e mndo to JOSZPI MARTL., JR.,
D\S Sperlior of the rouse, by telogram wieh rozd: "The Board of Directars

of thg Screen Directeors Guild feels ca’led uron to deiyr tho testinqny.
or Sii 10 regarding Cormunistic activitics ir the Scrcon Dircetors
hdld and 1% is cur considerec oulief tact 4OM'S remaris arc without
Toundsticn," The wiwc ‘15 simer%@bﬁ%ﬂ?ﬂs, Prasident. ¢ the

Thuild, and thc Board cf Directsr

—

. AR

Scrcon Cartoconists Guild .

The exacutive board of the Scroon Cartoonists Quild, Logal '
Number €22, ALF, of L, made it known by an ad appearing in $he Holly-rood
Reporter or Octoder O, 197 that it unaninously vated to rofute the )
stetement made by TAILIS:ET before ths tuse Committee rcgardfrg dhe }
DIS.Z” Strike of 1541 that it wes not a labor problen at all N L\)

X TIEDEZ, President of tha Scroen Cartoonists Guild,
stated that thd strike 'mas esused by (1) the comparg!s wrillinmoss
to recognize the union and t¢ bargain amd negotiate a contraet; (2)the
Liring of une 'of our waembors for unton activitics, Tt wos also pointed
oul st tae Eationn) Ladbor’Redalivng 3osrd later refnstated tiis eig-
eharged member writh £ull pay for the time ho =25 ou / )
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. (' in the United States. A collection was also taken at the
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. meeting but the amount received is uninown. Sumnaries

N of the testimony offered by the various witnesses appearing

AT~ before the House rican Activities Committee hearings
N : are being set out, -

o ‘ . -P-

Bureau letter dated October 1li; 1947.

'>'; . REFERENCE:  Bureau File 100-13875L.

At Washington, D. C.
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r_;:gmhu left Les Angeles and Mr. CARLSON stated he dees net kmow if he is
A

d or alive. Mr. CARLSON also stitedPEat the Los Angeles Local Chapter of the
American Federation of Teachers has been dominated by Communists.  Many teachers,
he added, have refused to join the unien because of its Communist leanings and
'have eemplained to the Pyrent Unien. Mr. CARLSON related that a recent school
board election in the City of Los Angeles breught eut 24,543 vetes for am unsuccessful
Comnunist candidate which im itself is a small m rcentage but indicates the strength

L&f the Party.

, ISNEY alsc appeared before the House Cemmittee on Un-American Activities

on Octeder 947 and stated that the artists had besn trapped by Communist laber
hadors ard thtt eme Hollywoed injen leader amce said he could use the Natiemal Laber
Relations Beard ¥as it served its purpese®. Mr. IISNEY named Mr. HERBERT RRELL,
head of the Conference of Studie Uniems,as the man whe called a atrike at theé Disney
Studies and refused to agree to an election in the plant. At the insistance of his
artists, Mr. DISNEY said he demanded a plant election te determine if Mr. SORRELL
had the majerity he claimed among the artists. My. DISNEY, the last witness before
the Cenmittes recessed its investigatien of Cemaunisa im Hellyweed for the weekend,
said he believed Mr. SORHELL was a Cemmwmist and added shat the first greups te smear
him after the strike was called were the Cemmunist front erganizatioms threugheut
the world, Mr. DISNEY listed as Cemmunist front organisations *TheXLeague of Wemen
Votars?, “The Peoples World", "PM®, and SThe Dally Worker®. My, DISNEY said Cenmumists
Werebehind the laber mevemext and belisved they sheuld be smoked out se that true
llberaliu by real Americans can go en without the taint of Communism.

On the following day Mr. ILL'I' DISNEY lent a telegram to the House Committee
on up-American Agtivities and stated that he had erred the previous day im nis
testimony wherein he called the Teague of Wemsn Voters" a Cexmunist front erganizatioa.
He wanted te have this statement stricken from the record, stating that he was in
error and shat the *league of Wemen Voters' was not a Commumist frent erganizatisn
as be had previously atated. This telegram was read inte the record by Chairman
THOUAS of the House Cemmittes cn Un~American Activities.

: The Uh-American Activities Ceommittes of the Heuse of ncprucntativu
ducted its hearings em Menday, Octeber 27, 1947 at 10:30 aum., l;: BRIC -

» president of the Metiom Picture Asseciation of America teatified 33 2
withess. Im chargimg Mr. JOHNSON had et lived uwp te the premises that the
imdustry would osoperats fully with the iaquiry, Chaimsan THOMAS teld him that
preminent persons had appreached the Cenmitise te lay off er pestpons the hurhgn.
Caimm THOMAS added that eme msn had givea all the signs of an effer in an

. attempt te )eﬁ-mdu_thc Cemmittes te refrain fyom eslling cersaim witaesses.

ORI s -
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218 COMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY

' Actors Guild, as to the possible infiltration within that organization.
: As you are aware we have heard numerous witnesses on the Ser
Writers Guild. Those are all the questions I have at this time,

The CHAlRMAN. Mr. Wood !

Mr. Woon. No questions.

The CramrMaN. Mr. Nixont

Mr. Nrxox. No questions.

The Caammax. Mr. McDowellt

Mr. McDowrr. No questions.

The Caammax. Mr. Vailt

Mr. Vam No questions.

The Caamuan. There is one thing that vou said that interested me
very much. That was the quotation from Jeflerson. That is just why
this committee was created by the House of Representatives, to °
soquaint the American people with the facts. Once the Amencsn
people are acquainted with the facts there is no question but what
the American people will do a job, the kind of a job that they want
done; that is. to make America just as pure as we can possibly make it.

We want to thank you very much for coming here today.

Mr. Reacan. Sir, if I might, in regard to,:ﬁat, say that what I was
trying to exgrm and didn’t do very well, was also this other fear.
I detest, I abhor their philosophy, but I detest more than that their
tactics, which are those of the fifth column, and are dishonest. but st
the same time I never as a citizen want to see our country become
urged, by either fear or resentment of this up, that we ever com- -
promise with any of our democratic principles through that fear or

. resentment. I still think that democracy can do it.
The CHalzMaR. We a with that. Thank you very much.»
Mr. Smith, Mr. Russell, Mr. Leckie will escort those three witnesses
m the room, please, if they care to go at this time.

The Chair would like to make this announcement. The Chair would
like to announce the witnesses for this afternoon. The witnesses this
sfternoon will be Mr. Leo McCarey and Mr. Gary Cooper. We will
recess until 2 o'clock.

- (Thereupon, at 12 noon, a recess was taken until 2 p.m)

AFTERNOON BESSION

The Cramumax. The meeting will come to order. Everyone will
please take their seats. '

The Chair would like to announce at this time that the witneeses
for tomorrow are Mrs. Lela Rogers, Mr. Roy Brewer, Mr. Walt Disney,
and Mr. Oliver Carlson. ‘

The first witness. ,

X 6. Mr. Chairman, there will be two witnesses this after- -

noon, Mr. Gary Cooper and Mr. Leo McCarey. After that, there
are gg;ne matters that may be taken up in executive segsion, if that is
poesible.

The CramMan. The committee will meet in executive session this
afternoon when the hearing is concluded to take up those matters :

Mr. Gary Cooper, will you plesse stand and raiee your right hand ? )

Do you solemnly swear that the .t.estimo:ﬁ’ you are about to give is
the truth, the who e truth, and nothing but e truth, 8o help you God t

¥ Bee appeadix, p. 532, for exhibit 49, -

b
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¥ CLASS SCREDULER, WINTER 1947—eontinnad
E : Friday:
A TRt 7-8:380:.
LT Art—Yesterday and Today.
< 3 ) Psychalogy of Erveryday.
gﬂng.
Aswriting.
8:30-10:

Adrertising Copywriting.

Medica! Science.

Facts and Fallacies

Modern Novel.

What Is This Thing Called Jazx.

Saturday : .
0am-12m: ) ‘

8.
I hereby enroll for courses in

Affiliations :
I learned of the center through— ¢

Friend:
I am s former student of PEC .
I am enclosing & checkormoneyordertor&—-—.

(Layout and typography by Paul Levine)

The CHAmRMAN. We stand recessed now until 2 o'clock.
(Whereupon, at 12: 25 P- m., the hesring was recessed unti} 2 p-m.
of the same day.) —

AFTERNQOON BESSION

The CramMmax. The meeting will come to order.

Mr. Stripling, the first witness. !

Mr. Stereuixg, Mr, Walt Disney is the first witness, Mr. Chairman.
ha'ln‘gg AN. Mr. Disney, will you stand and raise your right

Do you solemnly swear the testimony you are about to give ghall
ao;)dtl;e truth, the whole truth, and nothing but the truth, so help you

Mr. Disner. 1 do.
The Caamumav. Sit down.

TESTIMONY OF WALTER E. DISREY

Mr, SterrLing. Mr. Disney, will you state your full name and pres-
ent address, please?
Mr. Disxzy. Walter E. Disney, Los Angeles, Calif, .
grr.Mm géh“mgo,hen il!.]lfl, mm yo;)bom, Mr. Dimey?
. . Chi X 5, 1901, A
Mr. Stwrrring. December 5,1901¢ ’ '
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COMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY 281

Mr. Disxey. Yes. sir.

Mr. StrrrLing. What is your occupation?

- Mr. Disxey. Weil. T am’a producer of motion-picture cartoons.

Mr. Stereine. Mr. Chairman, the interrogation of Mr. Disney .
will be done by Mr. Smith.

The CrAmRMAN. Mr. Smith. ‘ :

Mr. Santa. Mr. Disney, how long have you been in that businesst

Mr. DisxeY. Since 1920.

Mr. Smrra. You have been in Hollywood during this time!

Mr. DisxeY. I have been in Hollywood since 1923.

‘_Afr. Smrra. At the present time you own and operate the Walt Dis-
ney Studio at Burbank, Calif.t
{r. DisNeY. Well, I am one of the owners. Part owner.

Mr. Surra. How many people are employed there, approximately !

Mr. DisxeY. At the present time about 600.

Mr. Sarra. And what is the approximate largest number of em-
ployees you have had in the studio? ’

Mr. Disvey. Well, close to 1,400 at times,

Mr. Syrra. Will you tell us a little about the nature of this par-
ticular studio, the type of pictures you make, and approximately
how many per year!

Mr. Disney. Well, mainly cartoon films. We make about 20 short
subjects, and about 2 features a year.

Mr. Surra. Will you talk just a little louder, Mr. Disney?

Mr. Disney. Yes, sir.

Mr. Surra. How many, did you say? :

Mr. DisNey. About 20 short subject cartoons and about 2 features

T year.
peM;;.' Syurrr. Ard some of the characters in the films consist of———

Mr. Disxey. You mean such as Mickey Mouse and Donald Duck and
Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs, and things of that sort.

Mr. Surra. Where are these films distributed !

Mr. Disxey. All over the world.

Mr. Sarra. In all countries of the world? '

Mr. Disxey. Well, except the Russian countries.

Mr. Surr. Why aren't they distributed in Russia, Mr. Disney?!

Mr. Disxey. Well, we can’t do business with them. -

Mr. Surra. What do you mean by thatt .
_ Mr. DisxeY. Ob, well, we have sold them some films a good man

rs ago. They bought the Three Little Pigs and used it throug

ussia. And they looked at a lot of our pictures, and I think they
ran a lot of them 1n Russia, but then turned them back to us and said
they didn’t want them, they didn’t suit their pu

Mr, Suita. Is the dialogue in these films translated into the various
foreign languages : -
* Mr. Disney. Yes. On one film we did 10 foreign versions. That
wes Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs.

Mr. Surru. Have you ever made any pictures in your studio that
contained propaganda and that were propaganda films?

Mr. Disxey. Well, during the war we did. We made quite a few—
working with different Government sgencies. We did one for the

on taxes and I did four anti-Hitler ilma. And I did one

on my own for Air Power. . :
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282 COMMUNISM IN MOTION PICTURE INDUSTRY

Mr. Surra. From those pictures that you made have you any opin- }
jon as to whether or not the filins can be used eflectively to disseminate E
%

pnifagandal
r. Disner. Yes, I think they proved that. _

Mr. Surra. How do you arrive at that conclusion? .

Mr. Disxer. Well, on the one for the Treasury on taxes, it was to
let the people kmow that taxes were important in the war effort. As
they explained to me, t.h?v had 13,000,000 new taxpayers, people who

never paid taxes, and they explained that it would be impossible
to prosecute all those that were delinquent and they wanted to put
this story before those people so they would get their taxes in early.
I made the film and after the film had its run the Gallup poll organi-
zation polled the public and the findings were that 29 percent of the
people admitted that had influenced them in getting their taxes in early
and giving them a picture of what taxes will do.

Mr. Syarr. Aside from those pictures you made during the war,
have you made any other pictures, or do you permit pictures to be
made at your studio containing propagandat

Mr. Disney. No; we never have. ing the war we thought it
was a different thing. It was the first time we ever allowed anythi .
like that to go in the films  We watch so that nothing gets into the :
films that would be harmful in any way to any group or any country.

We have large audiences of children and different groups, and we try
to keep them as free from anything that would offend an y as pos-
sible.  'We work hard to see that nothing of that sort creeps in.

Mr. Ssari. Do you have any people 1n your studio at the present
time that you believe are Commaunist or Fascist, employed there?t

Mr. DsNer. Noj at the present time I feel that everybody in my
studio is 100 percent American. ’ : »
- Mr. Surra. Have you had at any time, in your opinion, in the past, ] :
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have you st any time in the past any Communists employed at
your studio?

Mr. Disxer. Yes; in the past I had some people that I definitely feel
'ell; C%mm As tter of fact, Mr. Di ienced

r. SuarH. As s matter o . Disney, you experienced a
strike at your studio, did you not? i

Mr. Disnxr. Yes - i

Mr. Sarre. And is it your opinion that that strike was instituted
by members of the Communist Party to serve their pe~posest

Mr. Disvey, Well, it proved itself so with time, and I definitely
feel it was a Communist group trying to take over my artists and they

_did take them over. :

The Caamua~. Do you say they did take them over!

Mr. Disxey. They did take them over.

Mr. Saarr. Will you explain that to the committee, please!

Mr. Diswxy. It came to my sttention when a delegation of my boys,
my artists, came to me and told me that Mr. Herbert Sorrell—

Mr. Suara. Is that Herbert K. Sorrell?

Mr. Disxey. Herbert K. Sorrell, was trying to take them over. I
explained to them that it was none of my concern, that I had been
cautioned to not even talk with any of my boys on labor. They said
it was not a matter of labor, it was just a matier of them not m:g
to go with Sorrell, and they had heard that I was going to sign wi

b
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The Cuaruax. In other words, Mr. Disney, Communists out there
smeared you becsuse you wouldn't knuckle under? . '

Mr. Disxex. I wouldn’t go along with their way of operating. I
insisted on it going through the National Labor Relations d. And
he told me outright '.ha;-lge used them as it suited his pu

The Cnammax. Supposing you had given in to him, then what
would have been the outcome .

Mr. Disney. Well, I would never have given in to him, because it
was a matter of principle with me, and I fight for principles. M
boys have been there. have grown up in the business with me, and
didn’t feel like I could sign them over to anybody. They were vul-
nerable at that time. They were not org:nized. 1t is & new industry.

The Cramuax. Go shead, Mr. Smith.

Mr. Surre. How many labor unions, approximately, do you have
operating in your studies at the present time?

Mr. Disnex. Well, we operate with around 35—1 think we have
contacts with 30.

Mr. SurrH. At the time of this strike you didn’t have any grievances
or labor troubles whatsoever in your plant{

Mr. Disyer. No. The only real grievance was between Sorrell and
the boys within my plant, they demanding an election, and they never

t it.
goMr. Surra. Do you recall having had any conversations with Mr.
Sorrell relative to communism ?

Mr. Disner. Yes I do.

Mr. Saxra. Will you relate that conversation{

Mr. Disser. Well, I didn’t pull my punches on how I felt. He
evidently heard that I had called them &all a bunch of Communists—
and I believe they are. At the meeting he leaned over and he said,
“You think I am a Communist, don’t you,” and I told him that all
I knew was what I heard and what I seen, and he laug.hed and
#aid, “Well, I used their money to finance my strike of 1937, and he

" said that he had gotten the money through the personal check of some
actor, but he didn’t name the actor. I didnt go into it any further.

I just listened.

Mr. Syara. Can you name any other individuals that were sctive
at the time of the strike that you believe in your opinion are Com-
munists{

Mr. Disxzr. Well, I feel that there is one artist in my plant, that
came in there, he came in about 1938, and he sort of stayed in the
background, he wasn't too active, but he was the rea! brains of thia,
snd I believe he is a Communist. His name is David Hilberman.

Mr. Sarrrn. How is it spelled?

Mr. DisNeY. H-i-l-b-e-r-m-a-n, I believe. I looked into his record
and I found that, No. 1, that he had no religion and, No. 2, that he
had spent considerable time at the Moscow Art Theater studying art
direction, or someﬂ\i.nf.

Mr. Smrra. Any others, Mr. Disney?

Mr. Disxer. Well, I think Sorrell 1s sure tied up with them. If he
isn’t 8 Communist he sure should be one.

Mr. Surru. Do you remember the name of William Pomerance,
did he have anything to do with it

Mr. Disxey. Yes,sir. He came in later. Sorrell put him in charge
s business manager of cartoonists and later he went to the Screen

W
h
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Sortell, and they said that they wanted an election to prove that Sorrell
didn’t have the majority, and I said that I had a right to demand an
election. So when Sorrell came I demanded an election.

Sorrell wanted me to sign on a bunch of cards that he had there that
he claimed were the majority, but the other side had claimed the same
thing. 1 told Mr. Sorrell that there is only one way for me to go and
that was an election and that is what the law had set up, the National
Labor Relations Board was for that purpose. He laughed at me and
he said that he would use the Labor Board as it suited his purposes
and that he had been sucker enough to go for that Labor Board ballot
and he had lost some election—I can't remember the name of the
glace—-b sone vote. He said it took him 2 years to get it back. He said

e would strike, that that was his weapon. He said, “I have all of the
tools of the trade sharpened,” that I couldn’t stand the ridicule or the
smear of a strike. I told him that it was a matter of principle with
me, that I couldn’t go on working with my boys feeling that I had
sold them down the river to him on his say-so, and he laughed at me
and told me I was naive and foolish. He said, you can't stand this
strike, I will smear you, and I will make a dust bowl out of your plant.

The CrAmMAN. What was that?

Mr. Disney. He said he would make a dust bow! out of my plant if
he chose to. I told him I would have to go that way, sorry, that he
might be able to do all that, but I would have to stand on that. The
result was that he struck. )

I believed at that time that Mr. Sorrell was a Communist because of
all the things that I had heard and having seen his name appearing:
on a number of Commie front things. When he pulled the strike the
first people to smear me and put me on the unfair list were all of the
Commie front organizations. I ¢an't remember them all, they change
so often, but one that is clear in my mind is the League nf Women
Voters,* the Peoples World, the Daily Worker, and the PM Magazine
in New York. ey smeared me. Nobody came near to find out what
the true facts of the thing were. And I even went through the same-
gmear in South America, through some Commie periodicals in South

- America, and generally throughout the world all of the Commie

u n smear campaigns against me and my pictures. g
%‘fsuc In what fashion was that smear, Mr. Disney, wuat

of smear! _
tym. Disxey. Well, they distorted everything, they lied; there was.
no way you could ever counteract anything that they did; tfxey formed
picket Lines in front of the theaters, and, well, they called my plant &
sweat-shop, and that is not true, and anybedy in Hollywood would
prove it otherwise. They claimed things there were not true at all
and there was no way you could fight it back. It wasnota Iabor prob-
lem at all because—Y mean, I have never had labor trouble, and I think
that would be backed up by anybody in Holl{wood. .
Mr. Surra. As a matter of fact, you have how many unions operat-
ing in your plant! . . )
e CEamuax, Excuse me just s minute. I would kke to ask a
question.
Mr. Sxara. Pardon me.

it B8. being letter from Walter P. Disney to the-
b'a;mm%‘wmd“md!um"'

- ppendix, pp. 534538,
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Actors as their business agent and in turn he put in another man by
the name of Maurice Howard, the present business agent. And they
are-all tied up with the same outfit.

Mr. Sarr. What is your opinioa of Mr. Pomerance and Mr.
Howard as to whether or not they are or are not Communists?

Mr. Disxey. In my opinion they are Communists. No one has any
way of proving those t inﬁs.“ _

Rr. Sarrii. Were you able to produce during the strike!

Mr. Disxer. Yes, 1 did, because there was 8 very few, very small
majority that was on the outside, and all the other unions ignored
the lines because of the set-up of the thing. ]

Mr. Sarrs. What is your personal opinion of the Communist Party,
Mr. Disney, as to whether ornot it is a political party? )

Mr. Disxey. Well, 1 don’t believe it 1s & political party. I believe
it is an un-American thing. The thing that I resent the most is that
they are able to get into these unions, take them over, and represent
to the world that a group of people that are in my plant, that I know
are good. 100-percent Americans, are trapped by this group, and they
are represented to the world as supporting all of those ideologies, and
it is not so, and I feel that they really ought to be smoked out and
shown up for what they are, so that all of the good, free causes in
this country, all the liberalisms that really are American, can go cat
withont the taint of communism. That is my sincere feeling on it.

Mr. Sxrra. Do you feel that there is & threat of communism in the
motion-picture industry?

Mr. Disner. Yes, there is, and there are mapy reasons why they
would like to take it over or get in and control 1t, or disrupt it, but
I don’t think they have gotten very far, and 1 think the industry is
made up of good Americans, just like in my plant, good, solid
Americans. :

My boys have been fighting it longer than I have. They are trying
tt.g get out from under it and they will in time if we can just show

em up.

Mr. gm There are presently pending before this committee two
bills relative to outlawing the Communist Party. What thoughts
have you as to whether or not those bills should be passed?

Mr, Disxey. Well, I don't know as I qualify to speak on that. ) §
feel if the thing can be proven un-American that it ought to be out-
lawed. I think in some way it should be done without interfering
with the rights of the people. I think that will be done. I have that
faith. Without interfering, I mean, with the good, American rights
that we all have now, and we want to preserve. . .

- Mr. Sxrra. Have you any suggestions to offer as to how the ind
~try can be helped in thti this menace{ :

fr. Disxey, Well, I think there is a good start toward it. I know
that I have been hnndiea‘ﬁpt-d out there in fighting it, because they
have been hidi behind this labor set-up, they gememselves closely
tied up in the labor thing, so that ifmt to get rid of them they
make s labor case out of it. We must keep the American labor unions
clean. We have got to fight for them. .

® Bee o . 538, for exhidit 89, being letter from/Walter Disney Com-
mittee on n-A-erYeu Activities, dated November 3, 1947, alter B o the R
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Mr. Surra. That is all of the questions T have, Mr. Chsirman.
. . The Cnamruan. Mr. Vail. ‘
R N Mr. Vanr. No questions. . o
ST T The Caamuan. Mr. McDowell. .
S g Mr. McDowrzLr. No questions. | s
Mr. Disxer. Sirt ) o
Mr. McDowris. Ihavenoquestions. You have been s good witness.
Mr. Disxer. Thank you. ,
The Cuamuax. Mr. Disney, you are the fourth producer we have
bad as & witness, and each one of those four producers said, generally
speaking, the same th:‘:g and that is that the Communists have made
inroads, have attem inrosds. I just want to point that out be-
‘cause there seems to be'a very strong unanimity among the producers .
that have testified before us. In addition to producers, we have had
actors and writers testify to the same. There is no doubt but what the
movies are probably the greatest medium for entertainment in the
nited States and in the world. I think you, as a creator of enter-
tainment, probably sre one of the greatest examples in the profession.
I want to congrafulate you on the form of entertainment which you
have given the American people and given the world and congratu-
Iate you for taking time out to come here and testify before this com:,
mittee. He has been very helpful. h
Do you have any more questions, Mr. Stripling?! £
Mr. Sxrra. I am sure he does not have any more, Mr. Chairmap.~’
Mr. StarruiNe. No; I have no more questions. \/\
The CaamxaR. Thank you very much, Mr. Disney. .
The Chair would like to announce that the witnesses on Monday ™
will be Mr. Eric Johnston, Mr. Roy Brewer, John Howard Lawson,
Dalton Trumbo, Mr. Alvah Bessie, and Mr. Emmett Lavery. :
We stand adjourned until Mondac{.
(Whereupon, at 2: 30 p. m., an adjournment was taken until 10:30 .
a. m., Monday, October 27, 1947.)

Rl T




HEARINGS REGARDING THE COMMUNIST INFILTRA-
TION OF THE MOTION-PICTURE INDUSTRY

THESDAY, OCTOBER 28, 1047

House or REPRESENTATIVES,
CoMMITTER, 0N UN-AMERICAN ACTIVITIES,
Washington, D. C.

The Committee met at 10: 30 a. m., Hon. J. Parnell Thomas (chair-
man) presiding.

Staff members present : Mr. Robert E. Stripling, chief investigator;
Messrs. Louis J. Russell, H. H. Smith, Robert B. Gaston, investigators,
and Mr. Benjamin Mandel, director of research.

The CHammyan. The mecting will come to order.

The record will show that a subcommittee is sitting and those present
are Mr. McDowell, Mr. Vail, and Mr. Thomas.

Mr. Stripling, the first witness.

Mr. Striping. Mr. Chairman, before we call the first witness I
would like to vead into the record a telegram which was received yes-
terday from Walt Disney, who has previously testified. It says:®

Seme confusion has arisen over my testimony regarding the League of Women
Voters. My testimony referred to the yeor 1941, at which time several women
represented themselves as being from the League of Women Voters. I want you

to know that 1 had no intention of criticizing the League of Woemen Voters as of
now. Please see that this is read to the committee on Monday and that it is

added to m) testimony,
WaALT DIsSNEY.

T ask that that be made a part of the record.

The Crarsmax. Without objection, so ordered.

Mr. StrirLine. The first witness, Mr. Chairman, will be Mr. Dalton
Trumbo.

The Cisamarax. Mr. Trumbo. take the stand.

(Mzr. Dalton Trumbo, accompanied by Robert W. Kenny and Bart-
ley Crum, counsel, take places at witness table.)

The Cratraay. Raise vour right hand. please.

Mr. Trumbo, do you solemnly swear that the testimony you are about
to give is the truth, the whole truth, and nothing but the truth, so help
you God?

My, Tresmeo, I do.

The CHsirMAN. Sit down, please.

TESTIMONY OF DALTON TRUMBO

Mr. Trumso. Mr. Chairman, I have a statement I should like to
read into the record, if you please—

® Ree appendix, p. 539, for exhibit G5.
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W ) . Jumn 17, 1041,
L Bic. Waxr Duswry, ‘ '
“ Burtenk, Cakif
£ Duaz M. Disney : The National League of Women Shoppers having its offices
New York and haviag branches all over the United States have seut ws a

) .
. wire asking that a full report on the strike of the Scresn Cartoonists Guild in
your
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ments where labor is unfairly tresated. :
When a sitaation Mke this ariges, it is our policy to make a thorough investi-
gation of it, and we wonld therefore appreciate the opportunity to talk with yon.
J:m are anxious to obtain your reaction to the sgitmation before consulting
on, ) : -
May we have an appointment on Friday, June 30th, 11: 30 A. M. We shall
ttlcphnﬁ Thursday afternoon to confirm this appolntment.

' /Bigned; Sylvia Blankfort,
-8YLV1A BLANKYORT,
fSeoreiery, Hollywood Lespue of Women Ehoppers. .

Exmnrr G8»

, Qrantte 0048
HoLLYwoop Lxaeux ar WosEs gsorm
4415 Placidia Avenve, Hollywood

¢

R, e e e e U PRI




Exxmrr 580
lfzu Lassos o8 Woxzn Sxorreas, Inc.
National Headquarters, 273 Fifth Avenue, New York, N. Y.

Tel. Caledonia 53385, Cabie Addrem, Bhopleaguenewyork
- Joiy 7, 1941
Ofoors Oficers Sponsers

Henetary president © Seeretary : Lucile Webster Gleason
Auue‘hrh Hays Irls Winsor Xr'wm
: ‘Prensurer : ¢
Sophia A:p Boyer Freda Sternderg ex!

BDerbenk,
. Duan Mx Deswzr ; wummlvls
- recantly sshund the Beilyweed Lengus of Women Shappers to inrvastigate
Mmmmu 3 : .': .
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Tl office 1s ssnding a full report of the investigation to all branch Leagues,
with the recommendation that they motify thelr merubers and all sympethetic
arganizstions of the facts and of our decision. We also ask that all local thester
managers be notified,

‘We would like to urge you to make every effort to bring about a fair settlement
«f this dispute in the shortest possidble time. We are convinced that ouly by such
sa offort o your part can the strike be brought to an end and the Disney Studio
cousidered fair to its employees.

Sincerely yours,

Katharine Armatage (8igned).
KATHARINE ARMATAGE, Oheirmon Board.
Market 3-3643
Examar 580
Nzw Jeaazy Liuw: or WoMxN Sgorrzzs
Afiiliated wlt.!) the League of Women Shoppers, Inc.

207 Market Street, Newark, N. J.

Offosrs . .
President : ’ Mra. Furness De Perker
Hannadh Smith Beatrice Kaufman Mrs. Gifford Pinchot
Vice Presidents : Na Larner . Mrs. Carl Sandburg
Katharine Armatage ce Mints Gale Bondergaard
Ruth Berthold Mary Lorene Read Mrs. Stephen 8. Wise
Mre. Lewis H. Loeser Prances Semel Dr. Mary E. Wooley
: Dr. Virgiaia Woerthels Local :
Charlitte Brady Mrs, Barkhom
grer : Spensors Mra u C. Bates
Rose Hirech Mre. Fukl
« National : . Miss Axnie P. H N
Noecutive Boerd Mrs. Shearwood Anderson -Mrs. Clara Savage Lit- v
Mary C. Barker tledale
Mre. Laurence Ackerman Mrs. Willlam O. Donglas Mrs. David Loeser

Louise Bendersky nomhs Canfleld Fisher Mrs. Amela B. Moor-
Rleanor Bolan Lauclle lecl.on fleld
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m-cw-a-m«mmwuoo—u the Hollywood Lesgue.
We are, mummumma‘?’um:mw

faferm you that our Mhtbqwﬂlhnbmtbuemm
Mmmmnmmﬂmnmmbm

which we bope will be very soon.
Amammhmmwmm—qsmm”mmtym
vmmm&-muunmmmmwnm-w

‘T'EE LeastUz oy WoMew Buorrmse or Cxicaco,
BY ~——e ., President.

Exmmr 50
Cable Address: Disney
Walr Disnxy Pacovorows
mw-:mur..mc.wom

Novmaoms, 8, 1947
Re Un-AmerleuProp..Vol.s.-dabyWuhmcmloortmgm
M'gxmwvn-mwm
Representatives,
House Ofioe Building, Weskington, D. 0. o
(AMM:B@.J.PMM‘.) .

Gm:lmfctom?ﬂctmwwdmm
ﬁ.hton .”u:e Oomﬂw ttes on Un-American Activities, House of Representatives, in
matter. -
lnmtonwsﬂwbylr.&nlthvithmtom'm.m
llutcdlndnetthtsornnmtm(l’omennee) {n charge as business man-
mtnmwwhm“umtmmmknonuwbwm.
agen

Immq:toeormctthetom answer by substituting in lien
of “The Screen Actors™ the of o

oy aame mornnmtlon.‘Tbe!amWﬂten

mmmmm-mm&nmm!hnmmm
Succeeded In refreshing my reco tothoﬁttht'-.m.
&fter his separation from the Carioonists Guild
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Withess my hand and the seal of the House of Representatives of the United
States, at the city of Washington, this 18th day of Beptember 1047,

signed) J. Paarmi TEOMAS,
¢ ) Ohairmen.

P N

Attest :
. Jomn Awvegwa, Clerk.
Exhibit €1. Daily Worker, September 8, 1985, page §; article by John Howard

WBOD.
mtu'mwm.wnms.ma -
Exmmr 63

No Oonm or CoMMUNIST PARrY ReciaTeireon Caxp—JorN Howaxo Lawsor

. 4 3

Name: Jobin Howard Lawson. 1944 Card No. ~—
Address: 4542 Coldwater Canyon Ave. .
City: L. A Coanty: L. A. State: Cal. .

Name of club:

New card issved on: 12/10/44. 104—

(To be filled in by person exchanging card) .
Male X Female White X Negro
Occupetion: Writer. . o
Industry : Motion Pictare. s
Member of: CI0 AFL Ind. Union X No Union P w.
Is member club subscriber for Daily Worker? Yes X  No

200
ExrmT 64 Buarzna—ERIc JomNsTON

BY AUTEORITY o &t Housk or REPRRAEINTATIVES OF THE OONGRESS OF TXE
Unrreo Stares or AMERICA

To: Dounald T. Appell. .

You are hereby comunanded to summon Eric Johnston, President, Motion Picture
Association of America, 1600 Eye Street NW., Washington, D. C., to be and appear
before the Committee ou Un-American Activities of the House of Representatives
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Oﬂice Memomndzmz + UNITED STATES GOV b b

‘TO tMr. A. H. Belmontﬁ""/ DATE May 26, 1956

Tol
~ - S
Mrrgpan
A SUBJECT:

.- I
e
.

ATION CONCERNING Nf“
3} 3
) rom ‘s Office, I
spoke with wh
b (o called for the Dire .

Vinterrowd
Tele. Roow
Hollomaea i

ren and the prevention of Juvenile

Delinquency and that she had recently written a letter to

Mrs. Eisenhower suggesting that possibly someone could prevail

upon Walt Disney to develop the religious theme in his movie and

television cartoon for childr

en he further advised that her
letter had been answered by a Division of Reports,
Department of Hezlth, Education an elfare, suggesting that

she contac direct relative to the suggestion. The
purpose of call to the Director was to determine
whether he wou pregent the idea to Mr. Disney for her since
she knew of his interest in Juvenile Delinquency.

I told her that I would ca quest to the Director':
attention. I also pointed out to that, sin.e she had
previously called her suggestion t e attention of Mrs. Eisenhowe:
who had in turn referred it to the Department of Health, Education

and Welfare as the interested governmental agency, she might desire
to follow the suggestion of that department since it was a matter
within the Jurisdiction of the Department of Health, Education and
Welfare.

“then stated that she could see that Mr. Hoover
probably would not want to take the matter up with Mr.- Disney- in .- --
view of her previous referral of it to the White House and later
to the Department of Health, Education and Welfare, and that she

would follow the sugge on of the Departmﬁzt of Health, Education
and Welfare and contac 6pogbaney direct. ® 3~ P ¥/~ X/

; ’ A

4 She expressed §§§ %ﬁeé{ admifztion for the Director and
the work of the Bure onkluding wer-9onuemsation. Bureau file
contain no 1den§1tiab1e information concerning

18 JUN
-%¥his 18 for ;.n@ 1nrormat1c}n,1956

00 o
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Oﬂice Memomndum * UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

DATE: June 25, 1956

"-h-a:-/..c-_l Mobro

TION ;'.'::

Viaterrowmd
By referral from r! Pty
received a call frem
-»ith whom aly spoke on May 26, 1956,
‘ mpreuuualy called regarding a suggestion
which she desire 0 have the Director make te FNalt Zisney

relative to the productien of films for movie and television
purposes based on the Bible. She has previously sugges this
to thi ¥hite House and her suggestion was referred to

TO s Mre ¥o Ae Braniggn},

nox *

SUBJECT:

Division of Reperts, Department of Health, Education
n elfare, who suggested that she contact Mr, Disney directly
regarding her idea, .

She called to advt ad received a ls tter
dated June 6, 1956, from secretary te
kre Disney, acknowledging her suggestion and pointing out

that o schedule for production of pictures has been set Jor
A several years in advance., The letier also commented that
/(p

this suggestion had been sudmitted numerous times by other
peraons,

T ”ctated that she wondered if the Director
~ would take the matter up with Mr, Disney.

I pointed out te Rer that since the matter had
previously been referred by the FThite House to the Depariment (9
of Health, Education and Welfare that she might wish to make ;
known to them the reply which she had received from Mr, Disney.

”nenttoncd that she had met the Director
prior to her marriage at a banquet et the Mayflower Hotel;
-3 b lp that she was very impressed with the Director; and thought

y

that perhaps he might help her tn this matter., Bureau SJiles
ail to reflect any itd ncer ngég’-gpy/.)(

’
[ 4

de -

Eem

Nones This is fer yoeur information

ACTION;

LR

CC: Mr. Holloman KECCH-TD -
a0 . Mre Belmont
L irl irliigcn

IIIIJ A

b b
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Forward io File Review
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Return to

Supervisor Room Ext.
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Regular Request (Analytical Search)
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Subversive References Only
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Main ! — References Only
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"THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 11, 1959

N /.
© / 4 / ~

/‘ 144 /// — ( r

onfidential

Dear Mr. Hoover:

Personal and C

Will you please run rush name checks on the individuals
listed below who are being considered for appointment to
the Advisory Committee on the Arts, National Cultural
Center? Biographical information is enclosed.

Peggy Wood

/Carl Sandbgrg ~

Sincerely,

Henry Roemer McPhee _
‘Associate Special Counsel
to the President )

b-1c

The Honorable J. Edgar Hoover

Director
I

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D. C. Y
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s jor General Wilton B. Persens
he Assistant to the President

- A White House -

t ‘-‘ SRS lhington 25; .190 50.

7 ‘Desr oamzi@i_'freéi"cna:_ | |
LTI Rieterance 18 made to the letter dated Maroh 11 1959,
: from Nr. Bsnry Roemer MoPhee of ol
i . checks ooncerning 27 individusls
4 appointment to the Advisory Committes

Oultursl Center. *
dThe

-
o

(&g

| ' %ero are attached for
. eonceraing the follewing

SSIFIED .
HEREIN 15 UNC
DATE/] JRE/RTBL. R

| Pederal Buresu of Investigstion has
inveptigefions of and our Tlles contain no derogatory information . i

oone‘ornine,g__he followlng individuals:

our informstion momoranda-. .
Individugles  ormat: arende s

I
- .
- .« - -

y -

jisme !e ck Bsction

- b/lvc/‘_y; -

' @
»

- e

" Mareh 16, 1959
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your staff requesting name
who are being epnsidered for

on the Arts, _lati_onsl

‘not eonducted

Kstherine Cormell —q7 °
Cerl Ssndburg o
Valter Diengyp I 02
o HELEMER- LTRSS
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Souin i Selng made te seloet a likely Wogre canflcate fyr . i
City Comofl. Return ¢ the Jpiness ks caused only
14 consern smong Wegroes, W o¢ foel that the
Jupeness prodlem s mot a recia one, but rether sae
owners of premices vacated ¥ Mpanese and '3,

‘‘‘‘

—— _m«mx;lh and Madle Puild hes ;..:" R AN
Paised In Les Angoles. 1Ay sreminent fadtviduals - w
S o1ty grewps Mave Joined this ergentisetica, .- .,
Jeb Wag 80 1ts purpose the Sutegretion of minerity




/‘\\

LA 100-14872 CW »

undertaken by the LittYe Theatrs Guild of Los Angeles. The plan calls for .
a complete coverage of fnstrwction in all phages of theatrical 1ife. Reg-
uler clesses ia playwritiag, acting and technioal imstruction will degin in

Janyry, with s from Hellywoed film studiocs, looal and ochain radio
stations and legi te stage actors as lecturers and assisting instructors.
Final plans had been made the previous week, with LEON DNICK, theatri-

cal editor of the Sentinel being elected chairman of the rd.( u)

1t went on to 1ist the folloe ing as officers of the organization; -
"0fficers are NOBLA(SISSLE, president; OTTQLYOHNSON, EARLYROBINSON, REX
INGRAX apd 10UIS VERS, vice-presidents; I » oxecutive secretary;
FLORENCRACATREZ, recording seoretary; BERNIC » eorresponding secretary;
CLARENC RGRAVE, financial seoretary; LOR LLER, parliamentarian; )
OSXEOUSTOR, treasurer; MEREDITEXEATCHYR, asst treasurer; Rev. WALTER J.
-~ . . [} e e
NBETART, chaplain and B, B ERATTON, suditer. (u
"y IAORNE has been elected honorary president with such
ﬁgusoé as these being considered for the advisory dboards QBso LLs,
Y

HENRY)'SLANKFORT, Rev. CLA RUSSELL, ¢ CE MUSE, ERNEST) rmr%l
~fCARTER, FRANRySUTTLE, TDT,;%TF@ L EIYGTON, JR., Jzu\%ox 5
: H

s : At .
TA BASS, JORNYGARPIELD, mwn‘\m&m. ARCHYOBELX®R,
DUDLEY{NICHOLS and PAVH ROBESON. (u '

The organization is in the process of diving imto two groups
mown as the Executive and Dramatio Section. The Executive seoction will con-
duct all of the business affairs, the Dramatie Seotion to deal with the
rehoarsals and instructien. The dramatie section 1s to bde oalled he Bronse
Showoase. LAURA BOWMAN has been elected Exeoutive Director of this branch,
At various intervals it is _contemplated that playlets, skits and other
dramatic works will de Prosented at commmity affairs. The purpose of sush
skits is to train prominent youngsters for starring roles and offer outlets
for experienced players. The same Plan applies to radio productions. ([/L /

BORACHYUTLLARD of C.B.S. will be im obarge of the radio divi-
sion and will essist in training students ia this work. 4 5,000 membership
oampeign has deen launched with membership to the guild being open to
interested laymen, as woll as theatrisal espirants, { Uu }

Further information soncerning this guild ocan be obtained at
the temporary guild headquarters, 1430 West 35th Street, telephone Pirkway
0791, or by contaesting t.son.y@nmcx, Sentinel office, 1050 mst L3ra Place,

\_telephone ADams 819, ( (,()

) Ia an artiole appearing in the Decenber 21et issue of the )
Sentinel, it related that CLARENC E, veteran stage and screen actor,
had endorsed the Intor-Raoiql Film t{i Badio Guild. The artisle rurthor( u /

e — .,

”@A/,f/
m 4 Tt
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: Il sotioluding the letter MUSE made & gtrong °
‘ tm “Wegross ta. take goticn ‘t‘iﬂlf

ffielals, ()%

JF

&y “appears g« ¥oui1d Starts Waohineiy to Blook : :
RN miolo went on $o relate that many national leaders hd enddrsed the guild,. 3
it f ¥wo of Wnich wery GEORGE(4CHUTLER, Now York Editor of thé{pittsturgh Courler, ' -
. énd Abht €141 Jr., Congressman-olech fram New York. [The article Y
“want"dh to relathMhet’ iho gund, which was Pormerly ¥nown as omnittee

for Tnity in Wotion Pictures, was recently incorporated under the laws o
the State of cauroma."(qz

ez oo ~The erganisation has estadlished 1ts pérmanent headquarboro at T
3835 Wilshire Bouleverd, Los Angeles, and the Board of Pirectors 4s headed ' ii::
’by WORNA¥ 0. |BOUS » Secretary and Treasurer. of the Goldqn State Life In- =
_surdnce tom of Los molu. thin the no::!; fow weoks, asoording to' .-
.,;;_.'_ Vh artisle, dutstanding represen tivn of ¢ ck!.nou. loﬂ«.n und dech ‘
;mpc ate to be gddod to the ‘uu. u.) R : -

!‘ho objoetin ot tho orpnintion, uoordin; to cm:sémmon B
Jr.. il to lntegnto leaders of all wmlks of 1ife to aid the guildrs program - ..
" by protecting the sharaeteritation of all mimority groups em the Broadwmy =~ .. ...
. stage, radio and ia motion piotures, by serutinlsing the serips in collabe .

. ..} oration with sctors, writers, prodwoers and tho Bays office, also: the special:

7} fpuild board, | A mational research bou-a 1 also 'b.u; toma. Hamm

: ‘o!‘ﬁehl ]’ut Coast representatiys b Py » sho.
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FHOTION PICTURE SOCIATY FOR THs ALERICAS

The International kotion Picturc Almanac 1943-19LL lists
a Motion Picturs Society for the Amuricas at 6331 Hollywood Boulsvard, Hol-
lywood, California, and states that it was formed in conjunction with the
United Statey‘&)-ordinator of Inter-American Relations as a clearinghouse
for informati¥on on motion picturs problems in thc Western Hemispherc. It
maintains offices which serve as the Govermment's headquarters for visiting
South and Latin American dignitaries and representatives, and also as a
mecting place for the group interestad in problems of this nature. The
officers of the society are listed as follows:

Y. FRANKSFREEMAN, Chairman of the Board (Vice President, Paramount
. Studios)

WALTER FyXFANGER, President and kanaging Director. (Producer,

Universal Studios.)

£, JHHANNIX, Vice President (M-G-M Studio axecutive)

KiNNETHAacGOWAN, Vice President (Producer, 20th Contury-Fox)

HiLIN-90NSS, Secretary

r. RJ.\GUTH-, Treasurer.

The directors of the Socizty are:

BARDEKLLINBERG SAxUIXGOLDWIN
e KX’ RyOLD Be BXK HA%
GEORGE*EAGNALL CHARLuS WZNKOERNER
FRiD WaSBELTSON L. BXAYE
J. I7CBREEY DAVIL 0 SLZNICK .
GEORGE W XEOHN GEORGKETEVENS
WALTADISNEY : HOLPSON
#ILLIANKG0STZ H, MIKWARNER
CLIFP{CRK .

The foreign committee of the Society is listed as
follows:

ROBERT MJKVOGEL, M-G-M, Chairman
WALTER F. WANGER, Universal
HARQLINSUGARNMAN Universal, Secretary
JACI?QUTTING, Wwalt Disney Studios
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ADDISCEADURLAND, Assoctation of Motion Picture Producers
WALTSBAGLETZ, Republic Studios

consENTIAL

MR L ER, dotion Picture Socisty for the Americas.
2 s Columbia

KLURASCHI, Paramount

“TH MacQOWAN, 20th Century-Fox
RINBCHALFER, Warner Brothers.
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- 7 C. Hnited Ftates Bepartment of Justice

b - £10 Southk Spring Street, Room 900 -7 :
IN REPLY. PLEASE REFER TO los Angeles 13, Gllifornu - . » . e R
ras vo_100- < - ., January S» 19LS. Lo e e ';:" — -

‘X AR ATL & ¢
‘ m-- -

R fﬂ&"ﬂc&n

Director, FBI

..
N . - - ? T b
..

Res “HOLLYWOOD WRITERS MOBILIZATION -/ -+ §. .
ATL TFTORRITIOD CODTATEED L BOALSECURITY =¢— . . /{}3 S
RERX IR $Z¥TTLASSIY

EXCEP? IEh: SRR Bureau Fﬂe Numbar 100-102217 - ’b v
C_OIFTSEISE .- : ) E 2
Dear Siry . oo mfﬁ»i k‘ﬁ I
:: . ) Ky m y - &’-
In accord with instructions in Bureau‘?e‘ifer dated Der:embe; 25,’ £

10)44 the folloring is submitteds \« s e ;loo No¥'g

PO s e AT S
13

Tm.s letter is divided in'c the follmdng titles 1n order to givo‘-
the inforrstion cdesired by the Buresu in chronological order follormg the

l sequence of the Bureau letters LA _ et T \
I cﬂr'\.nist Connections and Affiliations of Pmm Listed in ! % Q;
: ¥erorandum from the Los Angeles Buresu affice to the Director [ (F v
2  Dated Sune 13, Wb . o o  {-
= o S Jo
e II He)l;weos Writers Yobilization = Tts Com\mut comect*.ona 1
e and Control Including (1) Hames of Those ..cnhora on. . Et‘
;‘{ : Owl l‘ilrs, and (2) The 19&}’!ritm hngrud"" “; e B ,? JE"\
f(:’ :::: g : '. J -4‘.\
. 1 I III Cormunist Inﬂuence in th \Screen 'ritera Ou.d.d" S Qj §}
v -k_-t "ﬂ . Y '4-1-,‘.. \ ‘}
w' L S ; -~ ...‘ T .
' y%kua | N -, I -,
b Cor. ‘n’st Conmections and Lffiliations of Fermns Listed -_f;cf-",';;'f‘,""’.".;'-
_ In u"vorardum from the Los Angeles Buresu Office to the . - ¥
- Director Dated June 13, 1oLl . L A

: B T A 3

- . The e A.ngclec T;Lnes" for June 13, 19112; carried an article r‘ich P l
]  stated that th 0ffice of War Information has engaged the HOLLY:/00D !IRITEB.:
“¥OHILIZATION for the job of writing and producing for.certain films t» ber
" dstributed in foreign mm by the OWI, ms ar% ﬁé&,ﬁ.aﬁed furthers % S/

-~

a

“s o W

ki

mUnionists who uork with ‘theis Kéads and typewritérs prepare“‘t o
all documentary filmps to be shown to liberat peop]cs, following. -

’ success of the lon awaited invasion of 'estern mrope' y
s;;‘?ﬁm "b e
sauR L M5 o200 (0 ’7‘

. -
e T0% 'o~g - ...Isi-‘g sty et - [ - ; ]
cr J-‘:.-K ?" . -’; <‘" IRET IR '~ '~ T
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: ew Masses“ for October 18 1938 stated that CHARLES BRACKETT f‘
resident of the SCREEN WRITERS GUIID $ VIOLA BROTHERS, RE_and Dgggg___
e at present working on muscial scores with WALT\DISNEY and
FLORENCE EIDRIDGE and contributed enthusiastically to the Anti-Nazi Leaaue :

‘.: and TAC haws..A~




3
'3

¥
B4

e

. — s o -

- - s

fils e N

. e e
-

PAGE NUMBER



—
y
k -
i ),.
.-

; 3

& +® 8
r
-

L. oo

Doaz:__Sirz
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Federal Bureau of Investigation e ——— Pl

anmi $tates Bepartment of Justice
Los Angeles 13, California
August 6, 1947

"

N - Y PR P S
. - - o g e B A € TN “'
. Lo - “_.4’;;‘_ ‘.‘!\-“;,}-'AY';' T

- !eBnlet July 11, 1947, second and thirtoenth paragraphs of 'hich .:"t{:_,:

stated that a verification of occupation and employment was required of
«.individuals )isted in let 1 and June 28, 1947,

. transferred among

3o+ employmente . -
e T R -

i The Bureau's atteation is again diroctod to the f&ct that W].O"‘b
‘-'.—" ment in the motion picture industry is of & floating nature, Buployees are .

&olding their contracts as in the case

vveriryi.ng cmploynent as of a certain date therefore would not 'be cnrreut s
-+ fow weeks henoo. L o iy

PR R

s 37 sufﬁm@ '/0

li(v"“"‘"‘:.:::' GESTRIED

O ASSE:
ET‘\??D;-AJ' R T O

studios at the discretion of their unions, and by | peroons
of writers and actors, Any list .

. '
- . Sy . . . -

P For securit.y reasons and the purposes of this report. veriﬁcation e
%, i of an-employss's association with the respective unlomg within the indutry g* ‘
" " 7is to be cmsidered veriﬁcation of employnent or anihbility for sueh &

’ B & i’

Vo

~L\ T

L F 3,

ACLASSIFED
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~ Su bpenu 43 to Tes.ﬂy
~ At Movie Witch-Hunt

WASHINGTON, Sept. 21 —The House Un-Ammcan Activi Committee umo;meed

t night the names of 43 persons, most of them prominent in th'¥ motion picture indus-
ry, who have been subpenaed to testify on alleged “Communist” inﬂuence in the movies, i
—“-i ChumunJ;PunalThmuuthggz
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o ‘h emery Tum-ght

“a Tonight, at 8:30 P M. there wlll

i be a steady stream to the door of

& sankattan Center, at 34th Street

' and Eighth dwenue to pay a last
“ & tribute to Young. .

Art Young, was Dedn of Amer-

'lcsn cartoonists and among the first

;artists of this country to use his

j'ulent.s and drawing boargeas.a

weapon againgt fascism{_ s New

(helped found and to-Which he was
. 'at ached as an editor at the time o
hIs death, has organized this meet.
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,over the country. Erne

I3

patrick,” Baul /) tRo eson, Boardmai
/fnong_lgon, aYu Disney, Mother
’ 38 Toor, MIior, are among the

) spOhsors for the ‘meeting. ¢
The platform guests w'll] include
;notables from the literary, political’
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"Weber, o Bacon, Alexandef
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¥ fonar At Vet
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THE MEMORY OFART YOUNG:

Dean of American Cartoopfsts
and contributing editor of Néw Masm S
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@Mﬁgm, caﬂ’s;lun g, Eagr_‘j;’r:gder,
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Walt ﬁ Yo Q..ﬂkc
in a§ and lj_&g an.
PROMINENT SPEARERS FROM THE ‘

ART AND LITERARY WORLD
i "~ A Program o} Dance and Mu:ic e

' JIANIIATTAN_ CENTER \
-* | Thursday Evening, January 27th, at 8:30
-’, ' TICKETS 50 CENTS :
! Your Tickets Early at Workers Boohhop, 50 E. 13th 'Si
-'. Bookfa

———

ir, 133 West 44th St, New Masses, 104 East 9th
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Re: COMMUNIST POLITICAL ASS&IATICX‘ ! S

_13th District : X IR,

San Francisco Field Division ALE YNPORYA TYON OO A TRED

ANLONAL wmpUnlll — @ HERZIN IS UBCLASSIFIED —
. ' . EXCEPT WHERE SHOWN
Dear Sir: . _ OTHERVISE
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Very truly yours,

l‘iewJofk (Enc.)
Los Angeles (Enc.)
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" lsm + UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT

TO ' Director, FBI, ] DATE:  12/29/53
(NG, mmom SAC, New York (62-9189) HDNER - -;,«r"/
SUBJECT : AMERICAN BUSINESS CONSULTANTS, INC,,
' COUNTERATTACK",
. INFORMATION CONCERNING,
a Transmitted herewith is the December 25, 1853 issue of
COUNTERATTACK,




. THE NEW

®
COUNTERATTACK

REGISTERED IN THE UNITED STATES PATENT OFPFICE

FACTS TO COMBAT COMMUNISM

$5 WEST 42 STREET, NEW YORK 36, N. Y. LONGACRE 3.4608
Z u(/s‘oi (e .
' [-"\","!‘?:?,,’i_(;* on lui lu\”\tu

\ AN
A FRS BV Y

;::“: iS5 U.cuu\ SiTiED | December 25, 1953
D"Tr_jlfui B"&Fjﬂé@f— Vol. 7, No. 52

Dear Subscriber:

BIG BUSINESS FIRMS IGNORE IMPORTANT FACTS ABOg%X&EﬁPO PRODUCTIONS.
The Communist-serving records of two top officials of Tempo Prod-
uctions, which produces TV commercials, were given by COUNTERATTACK over a
year and a half ago (on April 4, 1952). This newsletter also reported at
the time that Tempo Productions had done work for some of the biggest TV ad-
vertising agencies and sponsors in the nation...and it asked this question:
How many TV viewers would knowingly buy products ot firms that are
subsidizing Tempo Productions? e e T T T/
~ That's still a good question...in view of racts cited in the 1952-53
survey of TV film commercials recently released by Ross Reports. This survey
reveals that Tempo Productions has profited in the last year from work done

<« v {35,b55 following business corporations:
"’S%ERICAN CHICLE CO (Chiclets). OWN & WILLIAMSON TOBACCO CO (Kools).
PBELL SOUP CO. S-COLUMBIA, INC (TV receivers).

,::syRYSLER CORP (Plymouth Division) gNTINENTAL 0IL CO (Conoco).
~ CTRIC AUTO-LITE (GO. SO STANDARD OIL.
e /j;«m:. FOODS CORP, SANERAL MOTORS CORP.
‘ USEHOLD FINANCE CORP. ‘,,HUBING CO (Quick elastic starch),
ERTAL OIL OF CANADA, SON & SONS (Car Plate wax).
CTER & GAMBLE (Tide). RRIS ("Players" cigarettes).
EABROOK F. (frozen foods). ’,”gH TON, INC (014 Spice products),
STEPHEN EAITMAN & SON (candy). ,;“ggg;DARD BRANDS INC.
- - ICAN HOME FOODS, INC (Geo Washington Instant Coffee).
OLGATE-PALMOLIVE CO (shaving cream, Cashmere soap).
The following U S advertising agencies were the media through which
Tempo‘::ggnctions got the business of these corporations

BENTON & BOWLES INC. ATES & CO.
CER-FITZGERALD-SAMPLE INC. WARD WHEELOCK CO, INC.
Tt T o—OHBIAN & MARQUETTE, CIL & PRESBREY INC.
cCANN-ERICKSON INC. /Rﬁ AGENCY INC.
——NEEDHAM, LOUIS & BRORBY INC. ER & SON INC.

OMPTON ADVERTISING INC.
Here are the facts about Tempo Productions that these firms have

been ignorant of,, ave deemed of 1i le consequence: 6.7&
- WILLTIANSPOMERANCE and DAV ILB N are the owners of the firm.

Their records are as follows: L
POMERANCE, a former NLRB examiner, was active in Hollywood from

1941 to 1946. He was a business agent for the Screen Cartoonists Guild and
then exec-sec'y of the Screen Writers Guild (when it was Communist-dominated).
Before going to Hollywood, he assisted the Communist-controlled American Com-
munications Association in organizing Postal Telegraph employes in the South.
The follow are some of the Communist fronts he has supported:

‘%gfézgle s Educational Center (CP School on West Coast), American

Published weekly. Copyright 1953 by American Business Consultants, Inc.; J. G. Keenan, President;
A. E. Cullen, Vice-President; F. J. McNamara, Editor; L. F. Budenz, Contributing Editor.
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Youth for Democracy (actually the Young Communist League), Hollywood Demo-
cratic Committee, Hollywood Writers Mobilization, and Hollywood Independent
Citizens Compittee of the Arts, Sciences and Professions,

‘ ggt?ﬁﬁEWER. for years a key leader in the fight to oust Communists
from the film industry, testified in the 1947 HoliywOod‘hearingS’that POMER~
ANCE was active in forming the Communist-controlled Conference of Studio
Unions in 1944, and that he was a leader in creating "chaos and anarchy" in
the 1946 studio strike. This strike was staged by the Conference of Studio
Unions in its bid to take over the studio unions in the film industry and
put them under Moscow's control. It was defeated by the AFL's Int'l Alliance
of Theatrical Stage Employes under the leadership of BREWER. .

POMERANCE was_identified as a Communist Rar%i (CP) member by three

witnesses in the 1951 Hollywood hearings. C . ER, who has been
identified as a member of one of the espionage ceils in Washington, testi-
fied that he stayed at POMERANCE's home when he visited Hollywood in 1946.
mem— -POMERANCE_took refuge in the Fifth Amendment when he testifieda ™ T~
before the House Committee on Un-American Activities in Feb, 1952...to0 avoid
answering the following questions:

Whether or not he was a CP menber the day before he testified;
whether or not he solicited funds or support for Communist fronts from ACA
officials while employed by that union in the Thirties; whether he led the
fight against banning Communists from the Los Angeles Central Labor Council
in 1944; whether he was a CP member when a member of the Los Angeles Central
Labor Council, the Screen Writers Guild and the Screen Cartoonists Guild,
and an NLRB employe; whether he got his job in the Screen Writers Guild
through the Communist faction on the Guild's board; whether he was associated

~with various Communist fronts, and whether or not he taught at and helped set

up the People's Educational Center.

DAV}Q HILBERMAN, like POMERANCE, formerly worked in Hollywood. He
was a film animator and an executive of United Productions of America, an
animated cartggﬂ'ﬁroducing company (COUNTERATTACK, Sept 15, 1950, pp 1 & 2).

WALT'DISNEY testified in the 1947 Hollywood Investigation that he

'beiieved HILBERMAN was a Communist and the -real brains behind the CP-led

strike against the Disney Studios in 1938. He also said he checked HILBER-
MAN's record and found he had studied at the Moscow Art Theatre.

WILRERMAN was identified as a CP momber in the 1951 film probe by
Mrs BERNICE;FEEURY. one of the witnesses who jdentified POMERANCE as a party
menmber. he testified that she attended party meetings at HILBERMAN's home
and that, while her husband was in the Army, either POMERANCE or HILBERMAN
often drove her to party meetings at other places.

Tempo Productions grosses an estimated $250,000 or more per year.
The firm is doing much better now than it was when COUNTERATTACK first ex-
posed the records of HILBERMAN and POMERANCE in April, 1952.

Big business corporations that have ignored COUNTERATTACK's facts
for the past 1} years are the major source of income for Tempo Productions.
These firms are giving substance to LENIN's remark that the capitalist class
would supply its own gravediggers. ,

COUNTERATTACK repeats the question it asked when it first gave the
facts on the Communist backgrounds of POMERANCE and HILBERMAN:

How many TV _viewers would knowingly buy products of firms that are
subsidizing Tempo Productions? '
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‘ HOLLY#OOD COUNCIL of sponsored a three-day #Conference for Peace®
ca. ke a 'W' in Hollywood 6n June L-6. The BOLITWOOD

COUNCIL also, Jointly with¥SPANTSH REFUGEE APPEAL, sponsored & sanference
ang mass meetin~ at Los Adgeles on June 28
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The following writen from South America were present on tho
stage at the opening sessions -, . e e
smcxo( mMew . -
JORGR DELANO, SRe'» ', -
NEHEMIAS| GUEIROS /
JOSE 5AN'1‘OHIO ‘RAMOS~
ENRIQUE! de [LOZADA °
. _mmn{mms, dg/sa. R L
8peakers of the evening were lhjor ALPHNS SMITH. who apoko
generally on United States Army trainings Lieutenant Colonel EVANS CARLSON,
United States Marine Corps, who delivered a report entitled, “Democracy as. '
a factor "in military action, and yeported in full in the Westwood Hills Press
October ,8, 1943, page seven; LATTIMORE, Office of War Infarmation, who
deli.verad quite a long talk on the formation and functions of the OWI; WALTER
/‘ .’{HITE,‘ ational Agsociation fo the Advancement of Colored People, who dolivered
‘a report demanding the end o {iscrimination egainst the Negro and ninority
groups. He was reooived with grest onthuaiasm by tho o.udienoo._ :

. Guuts of tho ovening were &8 fonowu

FRED/ALLEN EUBERY HERRING ELLIOTT/PAUL
WALT" DISNEY PAUL' LAZARSFELD CAPT. PAUL/PERIGORD
THEODORE DREISER (om stage)  THOMAS; MANN (on, stage) VIADIMIR-POZNER
LION FEUCHTWANGER (on stage) ALEXISMINOTIS . "'\ . ARTEUR SCEWARTZ
‘--DR. RWINMD - >mrmzwmem . JACK L)AWARNER ‘
X / COL. DARRTL r.’zumcx Y -
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APPROVED AND

FACTS: COUNCIL FOR PAN AMERICAN DENMOCRACY is an un-
incorporated organization. In 1939 it sent
a delegation to Mexico to make a survey of
conditions there. Information concerning this
survey in Mexico, the officers and objects of
the organization in 1939 set out herein.
Principles and declaration of said organization
as adopted 6/27/L0 also set forth. On 2/10/43
subject organization gponsored a dinner tendered
to VINCENTE LOBARDE TOLEDANO at the Hotel New
Yorker in NYC. On 2/14/4L3 the organization sponsored
a2 "Night of the Amerjcas" at the Martin Beck Theatre,
NYC, honoring PABLA NZRUDA and VINCENTZ LG
TOLEDAN Subject organizaticon
ublishes a fortnightly
"THL, w.{LRICAS", and publiehes occaclonal pamnhlets
t3
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MY 1GC-45254

A flyer issued by the COUNCIL FOR PAN AZRICAN
DE.IOCRACY advert.lzmg the "Night of the Americas" carried in part the
following information:

"NIGHT OF TEZ AMEFRICAS

New Yorkers have an unprecedented opportunity
to see and hear these distinguished artists,
leaders and statesmen

VINC:TE LOMBARDO TOLEDANO PABLO NERUDA

President of the,Confederation Great Chilean Poet

of Latin American Yorkers Consul General to Mexico
Chairman
SxMARGO

Chairman of the Evening
CCNALD O@M!M

Program of Song, Dance and Music by Celebrated
American and Latin American Artists

£11 Sests Reserved, Prices range from 83¢ tc 53.50"




.NY 100-45254

The flyer anncunced the meet.*ng a.t the Martin
Beck Theatre February 14, 1943 at 8:30 P.M. The flyer carried the following
partial list of sponsores and guests of honor:

FRARCISCO\CASTILLO\ NAJERA czsw WAYA
Vexican Ambassador to the U.S.A, ARVENSCASTILIQ — -
RODOLFQ\XICHELS NUF‘ AN"CGR’ '
Chilaan Ambassador to the U.S.A. XAVIZR \GUGAT L
: LUIS F."GUACHALLA : fWAL’[\DISNEY T o
N Bolivian Ambassador to the U.S.A. TITGGUIZAR
) CAPITAN CCLON\ELOY{ ALFARO JOHN~BUNTHER. ~
Ecuadorian assador to the U.S.A. ELSTi>~0USTON
RAFAEL\de 1a\COLINA CARMENATTRANDA
Me)ds'can Minister Plenipotentiary to the U.S.A. PAUE"ROBESON
ADRIANY R=CINOS BIDY~S:YAO
Gugtamelen Kirister to the U.S.A. MPS. VINCENTNSHSEAN
1S N HERMAN~SYUELIN
o Vexican/ii S GLADYS—&%:ARTHOUT
_ J. \RIEAGAR , - DERLS~TAYLOR
Se ORSON-YELLES
B LUTSXCUNOAG: . PAUR”NUNI
President of the Senate of Puerto Rico CCL. cpm"ﬁo*rum \/
| JLC UZ\ ROUMAIN - , MRS. BORIS G.-ORLOVE, Jr.
Haitian Charge d'Affaires to Mexico d '

ALFONSO\ de \CASTRQ\ VILLE
Mexican Cherge d'Affaires to China

This flyer is being retained in the New York Field Office file.
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Pel CORJIL FOR FaNaiM-ZI1C.YH DIOCCRACYG
107 RAL BRUUCITY « R,

. Dear SAri | : ' '
D b

. : t of the snericss® l.eld at the Mertinffuck Theater ou
— February 14, 1943, '

“hore is mlso0 enclosed one cony of a lernflet announcing thie
meeiing snd setting forth a prrtinl list of sponsors and gueste of

— honor.,
A copy of this report &s b-ing incorporated in tha investipgation

presently bdelng conducted concening the Councll for Pan-imericsa

) J0ea00rrCye. :
Yery t ruly yours,
- e T -
go B- co)mm. . ~

Tacl, X

cc~r'Y 62-8308

‘:
_l“\'" :
T o) 4
- ﬂ '!4 o 0“

\
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:gféleThE AM‘ERECAQ

dRKﬂ*RY‘NATM’“‘ELD tD TOGETHER =

SN
BY A COMMON WILL TO VICTORY =
B *» o« x 0

=gt New Yorkers hive an unprecedented opportunity 1o sée and T
bear these distinguished artists, leaders and statesmen

VICENTE . ‘ PABLO

LOMBARDO\TOLEDANO NERUDA

President o[ the Confedcration of Great Chtlean Poet
 Latin Amcrican Workers Consul General to Mexico

iD
x

' MARGO
\ Chairmarn of the Evrnmg

DONALD OGDEN STEWART .
AN " fl’*‘)g

PROGRAM OF SONG DANCE AND MUSIC BY CELEBRATED
AMERICAN AND LATIN AMERICAN ARTISTS. S

SO S 4 R B M-

iFIED
YO

CLASS

B8 -

CRUATION CONTAIN

PART\)AI. LliT OF _
E SPONSORS AND/GUESTS-OF HONOR

FRANCISCO' CASTILLO" NAJERA ~ CARMEN AMAYA
CARMEN "CASTILLO

Mecexican Ambassados to the U. S. A, )
RODOLFO‘MI(“HELS NORMAN" CORWIN ——
XAVIER CUGAT =

Chdran ‘Awmbassador to the U. S. A.

! . GU
LUIS F. GUACHALLA WALT. DISNEY
TITO GUIZAR

. Bolivian Ambassador to the U. S. A.
CAPITAN COLONIELOYJALFARO

JOHN GUNTHER
ELSIE-HOUSTON

:
290,

ALLIME

HEREIN

Ecuadorian Ambassedor to the U. S. A.
RAFAEL de lalCOLINA

Tt . ' A{ t < 1 H T _
,r ADRlAr: ,‘;ég';;\“ospku putentiary to ‘the U. S A. « ant ITMIRANDA
"_- - Guortamalon Miwi-ter 2n the U.S. A. t : f-‘AlYL’pOBGSON S
¥ . LUIS ‘QU!NTAN“:LA E ' TDU-SAYAO
i Mcxican Minister to the Soviet Union ) : MRS. ..+ ENT SHEEAN

" J. CRIEYGA ;cy(
Scodlot of Pglu
LUISKIUNO RIN

President of the Senutc of Puerto Rlco
JACQUES ROUMAIN
Haitian Charge d Afjaires to Mexico

ALFONSQ de CASTRO-VALLE
) uexka Ckﬂge d'Aljaires to Chma

HERMAN SHUMLIN
GLADYS SWARTHOUT
DEEMS TAYLOR
ORSON -WELLES
PAUL- MUNI ‘

COL. CARLOS ROMULO v
MRS. BORIS rcfofu,ov:-: e

AND THE COUNCIL FOR PAl\ AMERICAN DEMOCRACY

i\/

ALL SEATS RESERVED $3. 30-$2 2051, 65 -$1.10-83c.

MARTIN BECK THEATRE SUN EVE., FEB. 14

e P oni Y04k €8 28 9% avnn
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Foderal 8urreau of Fnnurstigation
Hnited #tates Bepartment of Justice

Los Angelss, California ] o

October 13, 1947 T
c :: :: ...........
Alr. Teraepen ., .
 Director, FEI - _ e s

RE: “HOUSE UN-AMERICAN ACTIVITIES |
CONITTER T

Dear 8ir;: .
th t.h; schedule
) Investigator b. ¢

’ I am enclosing b
of witnssses as arranged by
for the above Gomuittee,

. 5'1" ‘ advises me that he feels this
arrangement of witnespss will be mors beneficial than to
start out with " MENJOU the first day as had been
originally planned by the Comaittee,




TTREVAY, Ootober RIrd:

19130 4.t aooi-pu/m-pny
Véltgomr; .

Rober '
oc . (22530 Luneh) 7 =
oo- Reagan

talrfogers
ROBGR/TAYA. oR -

._--—-‘—_\\ ]

Ll DeE
FRIDAY, Degbtr 24&1! :
20:30 A%, Cooper

Roy %mcr (1 hour 4n A.%,, 1 heur in P, ,)
w Clsney

(12132 Laneh)

Thonas oCarey

AN ¥

’

s ¢
. T

&

1

Al

VAl
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;- e It is suggested this memorandum be routed to the Internal Security

:” '.\" s Section.
5 0 Y ’ ‘
) ‘ Attachments b | 0‘3 S
* N fos-g31-| -
-W¥ouE B & s
WS
2 944! af L GECRiATION CONTAINED

¥
- ({EREIN \Z \J?CLASS\HED
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10) WVashington.

- 11) ,/tnu anapolis.
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8t. Louts.

‘ , é 7¢ . 14) Californis.

'.‘."‘..."3
| Fred.&ttaire.
- _?altor#lv“ ioncy'(uckoy Nouse, 8Snow Yhite, eteo.)
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¥ederal Bureau of Inuestipation

¥inited States Btpattmznt of Justice
N¥ew York 7, New York

v o 8- | | Jenuary 28, 1944

100-26603

Director, FBI

0

REs COMMUNIST PARTY U, S. A.
DISTRICT #2
NEW_YORK_FIELD DIVISION
INTERNAL SECURITY w C

(%3

A
DR RECORDING

Dear Sir:
: 5,
. »a)

. There are transmitted herewith copies of
the Communist, Negro and Puerto Rican Trerdds which were pre-
pared by this office for the Veekly Conference of ONI, G2
and FBI,

Very truly yours, )

8, -
AL INFORMETCR ConTaneD %™ i ()

EREIN IS UNCLASSIFIED gy smm ARFTOTT a
Biie 2Pl S s ity T

Enclosure

- w g g hag i
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from a four-months teur of the '
~ principal countries of Bouth snd |
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- 9)‘4‘07 s “Uncle Reml_as in ?roduchon : m-ur: Oti;"‘ ’-cn;cn of the

. Interracial Guild l-'onﬁeﬂ
To Watch Movies, Stage

HOLLYWOOD—The Wal l-!ngx 910 ios have begun

work on the controversial full- h ilm, je Rem
8tudio officials however, have assurey me newspaper
"writers here that the. plcture will not be degrading to the

Negro race, but will be “a monument to thé‘
thét Uncle Remus will be por-® :
trayed as a kmdly, phnlosophml
ol man.

Hattie MeDaniel w:ll phy the

of Tempie, who will be por.
ir&ed, accord'ng ‘o film officials,
as a wise, philosophical woman,
destined to tongue-lach all offerd-
"ers back into the pnths of good
behavior.

The feature will be revo]ut on-
A1y, in that'it will combine “fesh”
‘with eartoon characters. Real life
wharacters, like Uncle Remus (to
4 played by Jimmy Basquette),

© L the little wj'te boy, ‘o whom

_— Qdc Remus \tells his  stories,
™~ Tempie, and othds will be played
by real sctors, while the wolf, the
fox and other ammall will be ear-
toon dnwmgs, with real volces!
talkirg for them. They are sched-
uled to speak in Negro dialect. . l

INTERRACIAL GUILD FORMLD

It is believed that the picture

bas been softened due to the pro-
" tests of Negroes when it was first
announced. Since its first an-
nouncement, iton Hardwick, thea-
trical editor oY the Los Angeles
Bentinel, and oh rs on the Wes*
Coast set about to create an or-
_gavization for the purpose of
watching the movigs and the stage
. to assure d'gnified treatment of
; - minority group characters, T
2 Recently, they succeeded in or-
ganmng and incorponting the
Interracial Film and Rad’o Guild,
which has received the
an of many na'ionall prom-
E. leaders. George H.
_!cr ' the Pittsburgh Couri
tyton Powell Jr of the|

P |

{

race.” They uy
. --—-&-—-—
People’s Yeice, have oeeopted po-
sitions en its national adviso
commitbes. Caled Peterson is e
ecutive field director; Norman
Houston ia®shairman of the bos

)

®- X2

Uy
L AR Y ]

3‘4

{5

ton,: odLoBort.hon Marshall i
‘ton._fr,. Clarence R. Johnson,
mnwuoeuon-{. and J.

lhhln Boulevard, Los Angeles.
Others ‘will. soon "be added to

exicans, .

Harry Levette, ANP ecrri
ent, is_publicity direetor.

Y

of directors; Leon Hardwick s

gxED Ié//’«/3{7v -

I soRLED
87 rEB 23 1945
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ipped at Seat of Government
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N P Sy, 8

veavaram.

e - . Mr. E 4 Tomm, .
o) ®, [FEs

Y o\
" /FIGHT COMMUNISH

~ . Hollywood, Feb. 8 u\. m.-s
"_\,:;_ _ Appm:dmately
- ‘ }
g ' «d president, ; o
N ‘ ' .ompen:ﬂ:;-s have been injecting,
— ecommunistic propaganda lnto
S ' elneed, the SmT wﬂg,:t.d&
" 'The’ alliance, in a declaration.
-of p ples, said: , f
' revolt, aganst o gt tD:
revo, 3 '
] " Communism, Fascism and kin- .
1o : dred beliefs, that seek by sub! '
< versive msans to ou;:d&remlne n.m!l
J " that have forfelted thelr ' rlght o,
. " exist in this country of ours be.|
Q\‘ . cause they seek to achieve their; b
R change by, means other than :
‘*\g : rocedure of the ball
- W , Art Director
N .ﬁ ns and Director™
3 _may were elected
:\ , “preaylen vl
. K
% | AN g sy/A
\ ) ‘ Rl ORI \01‘ R“O‘)R P
) \‘ INDpy. - 87 FEB 26 1944 o L
: o ® ‘)\f ble
% A= s /% -
ST SN : CLIPYING FRG THI
S NS N.Y. SUN .-
. . -! . .'
- o mrs 185 14
FORIARDED BY T,¥, DLVISION
1MAR 2 - ‘M
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Mr. Cofley
Gihvin

ieh
Mr. Rosen :
Me. Teaey o
" Mr, Carson ____
Mr, Egan
Mr. Hendon ____
Mr. Pennington

/

77 A Disney Short

Born” He meant @

-4l D

p pd_szay: “Ladies. is .

it e u_are a bunch of
Commu e new
e ladies exercised remarkable
restraint. Or else they were too
startied to start throwing crystal

at

-f
oS Hollywogd. He said that when a

| munist- nspired strike was called in his Mickey Mouse

! department, all the Communist front organizations,
fncluding the League of
smear list.

Women Voters, put him on
‘ thelr o .. -

| 0 » .

SN
2 no, said 1, growing braver by the minute.
i/ Disney said he meant what he said in the

. in

8t the stenographer’s record. ere it was in black
and white; the League of Women Voters.

“Well,” exclaimed the ladies’ spokesman, “shall we
7 & go over to his hotel and wring his neck?”

+ 43! I think she was kidding, but I am not one to foment

Y 'mayhem. I told her that that was a decision for the -

Mr.
the first
place. He seemed a little exasperated. He said look

yovu kn;%tﬁm Jim Willlams®
Cartoo! eroes. Are Made, Not
r—“‘

e of Women Voters; that Othman was off: will
gue ¢ - , ering z

ey Fd

Last T saw of the women voters they were holding

-

the from Hollywood to testify about
mu'nisu‘lv;yhh business; 0 minutes bhe
to return to Donald Duck Boulevard. -
That's the name of the street
where Mr, Disney maintains his 0.
the corner from Mickey Mouse Drive.
' . . > ©® o0 . .
Hmmme.awm‘mm_m.
s, with flowers out front and all streets

nuni
fashion, Mr. and :
in m%nhlo .

hel; turn out a
ums!wmmmmmm

Rober( Stripling, the ‘cormittee

.

|
%
H

]
i

K
.gg.

53

5?9
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“The
. Bnuilnw ideology
was

1

}

Vot

"the mateer and

om
pondered

g

:
]
g

:

: gg

g
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|

decided,
ou
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Mr. Tolson_
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. Mr. Gurnes

- Mr. Harbo
‘Mr.. Mol

. Mr, Ponnington_
Mr. Quinp Tamm_
Mr . -Neage

Migs Gandy .
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Pemnlogtun,
Quias Ters

i

oF two Hosse committes gofors
. He testidied thet artish tormerly in by aen, fried te mele
““Miciey Momae" sad “Donald Deck” bew to parfyliss.

Disney Says Reds Took
- Over His Studio in ‘37,
| 3: But Have Been Routed

A
i

<k

i i

t
L
ih!

i

7L

=) By JAMESF, DONOVAN
D ) ASHINGTON, Oct. 24 (UP).—Movie eartoonist
.o  WalMDisney told the House Un-American Activities Com-
) o 2y that Communjsts took over his studio during

1 1937 jurisdictional strike and threatened to make a “dus
bowl” of Mickey Mouse's Hollywood birthplace.
The creator of Mickey, Donald 4
Duck and scores of other cartoon
characters sald he held out
against the Commanista and fin-
ally cleared them {rom his studio.
*At the preseot lUme,” be
¥ Amest-
-ar i

3 Disney’s testimony concluded &
of "public hearings during

a movie

[ )
directors and ucers

wad &

the organtzation

him (Dishey) Qu
“The first

At this moming's session, &
witnesa (estificd that & top New
York agent of the Communist
Party was sent (0 Hollywood In
1538 1o direct propaganda activi

te oming witness was
Mrs_ era, whose daugh-

ingtr, & one of Hally-
wood's top box office attractiona.

Teplied.

Ol €ArSes, of Los Asgels,
who followed Mre. Rogers 1o the
witness chair, ereated a sur with
his story of the mysirrioun 4is
appearance of the New York
Communist geent, whom he ien
Ufird as £ on,

“l Son'¢ knowm 1o this dmy
whether be b dend or alive”
sald the wmithem, 8 Unheruity
ot Culifornin tracher and proge
sonde analysl.

[_€harier Member T

e

 Cx unign, . N
Lugh honrdtise has promised to|
' ol & mystery witness Mon
day or Tursday to put the finger|
on Hollywood Communists an:

L et
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C ritics ef F zlm Inquiry Assai lea,

Dzsney Denounces ‘Commumsts

WASHING’DON Oct. $4—A mem-
ber of the House Committee on

un-American A Represen-
tative Richapd ail, Republican
of fliinois, reproved the press

d the mot{on-picturd industry for
tical expressions on ‘the sctivi-
es of the eommittu. o
The legislator criticized the comn-
‘sl of the film industty and “news-| W
paper columnists and editorialists’
for influencing the thinking of the
American public with “the effect
of depreciating the efforts” of a
committee established by Congress.
The creator ‘of Mickey Mouse,
ey, was, the principal
wiffiess at %dly '8 }xeumg in the

mmittee’s investigation of the|y

egrea of Communist infiltration
to the movie capitak. .
Describing the Iigbor troubles

which Dbeset the Walt Disney

8tudios. producer ef urtoonlJ

\ By SAMUEL A. TOWER _ 'I' "
) - Special to Tem Msw Yorx Truss. g )

the 14, among which ho-!llted
%. ue of Won.en Vi
A Peoples

attribute- thlllalm'm-tte toOom
munist union leaders. L

As a result of strikes, he stated,
he was “smeared” by “Communist-

front . organizations” throughout

PMotNew!orkudTb.

daughter, Ginger Rogers, actress,
criticize some film ltoriec for
containing w!ut lhe ﬂused n
subversive

i?{ﬁmuu -uo hel.rd Mrs.'
Le Ogers, screen writer and'
ager of the affairs of her

thay were uttcmpting to
Oo-th-d o hp ll.

-

i
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‘ By idl Plaﬂ

oouevelt for
’ oover and
dHearst. The All-'
took shape

‘the witch « hunt
sgainst Chaplin.
The great artist’s’
victory  in the
‘federal courts is
ablawwthemonleofmzmu-
. Weheran " dection of the plctm
_business. - T

The federal mdlctment ‘against Charhe Chaphn charg'ed

“with abridging the civil rights
‘missed. This good news abouf an outstandmg

'PorWhomthaBellTunsMbe-

_oumscmn"*

cbiencomﬂy!ﬂmm

hey weat to Hollywood to. see for |

and beliefs.”
He found, that the jeadership of
the Alliance “embraced s few em-

bittered men whose fear and ha- !

tred of tbe reds are as puerile as
those of Representative Dies.” In
an off-the-record .talk with

Digney,
prganiza

X

neroousmi

Joan Barry, has been dis-
supportet

# . bopports Rocsevelt, 00 epars

Lahey mqmm’m
ness, chairman of ce e
ouTive Yommittee and s top execu-

int of view with that of Rupsrt
Siuches, member af the executive

Jcommittee of the Alllance, whoin
Jhis recent radio talks widely ve-

prmtedinthenearstchaln,“vm

told Lahey that “the  Oemmnunists

demand against
hnmupwstevanlntﬂem ed Wt the

viet Unlon snd decried our

T3:. promotiyn of ‘the fim' “w

CLEAR ENOUGH '~ .. .=

es, enteriatnment a8 the_scle]  j

purposs of . the screen is. fast hg‘

coming the: last. refuge of evil men’

S the fim tndustry, In the "”4/
\y

417/0’(—'

NOT REOORDI‘.D
87 MAY 231944

ofhhinvmtbem
mmmmmmu-
ance -charge of -ecommunism

Wmmtamby

”Wmmmmpage /&5 _Sece /

——

i Mr. Mearst and ‘other ' newspaper
who _have tersorised This is'a clipping from
.0f the
nde | pictuges.’. A’ -propaguuda WORKZR
Tways Laliey Js Yalmost any Dat,e
tran which & movie lﬂ”- ClleCd at

r_#lﬂ! “asight get ® “mmuoverme
jon 't the office of the Pre
the Bnited States o Which stt,

0. tepteeentwh

" ﬁ'!;tn ’|a(\g ’
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T - . ral Burean of Investigation '
y Hnited States Bepartment of Justice

Re: THE MOTIOR\PICTURE ALLIANCE FOR
THE PRESERVAXION OF AMFRICAN IDEALS.
N

- —

Dear Sir:

On FPebruary 4, 1944, seventy-five persons representing actors,
A= producers, directors, exscutives and writers met at the Beverly-Wilshire
Hotel, Los Angeles, to form the MOTION PICTURE ALLIANCE FOR THE PRESERVA-

TION OF AMERICAN IDEALS.

On February 5, 1944, the Los Angeles Timss printed an article
having the title, "Leaders of Film Industry Form Anti-Red Group". The
article states that virtually all the speakers directed their remarks solely
at Communism although the statement of principles of the Alliance is to
combat "a rising tide of Communism, Fascisam and kindred belisfs that seek
by subversive means to undermine and change this way of life.” The articls
states that SAM/WOOD, Producer, who was elected President of the organization,
in outlining the group's aim in his acceptance speech in referring to the
subversive slements stated, "these highly indoctrinated shock units of the
totalitarian wrecking crew have shrewdly led the people of the United States
to believe that Hollywood is a hot bed of sedition and subversion, and that
our industry is a battleground over shich Communism is locked in death grips
with Fascism." The article states that RUPERT] HUGHES declared the organiza-
tion a timely one and spoke of the trouble subversive elements had caused
in the Authors' League after it had functioned saoothly for many years.
BORDEN| CHASE, writer, told of Communists wrecking a Hod Carriers' Union
which had helped organise when he was a "sand hog" despite his and others?
efforts to preserve it. The article quotes him as saying that the subversive
element wrecked the organiszation by dividing members and now the Communists
are "taking over the motion picture industry.® It was announced that member-
ship in the group is open to anyons in the motion picture industry; however,
spplicants will be investigated to keep out those with subversive tendencies.

TANED
bY caiematasdy

9 A similar article appeared in the log Angeles Exaniner February 5,
1944, and stated that the Alliance will war on Communists and their sympathi-
zers in the industry. The article stated that the meeting (at the Beverly-

£\ Wilshire Hotel) climaxed several weeks of quist organization work within the
<L} studios. The article further mentioned that the organization was spurred by
€3 " the recent Writers' Congress, held at the University of California, Los Angeles,

V Lo 271036 -1
7 F ‘ B !
& FEB 11 1944
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Director, FBI , February 9, 1944
Re: THE MOTION PICTURE ALLIAMNCE FOR
THE PRESERVATION OF AMERICAN IDEALS.

has ever known; that system which, in the present smergency, has
fathered an effort tat, more than any other single factor, will
make possible the winning of this war.

"As menbers of the moticn picture industry, we must face and -
accept an“espscial responsibility. Motion pictures are inescapably
one of the world's greatest forces for influencing public thought
and opinion, both at homs and abroad. In this fact lies solemn
obligation. We refuse to permit the effort of Communist, Fascist,
and other totalitarian-minded groups to pervert this powerful
medium into an instrument for the dlssenination of un-American
ideas and belisfs. We pledge curselves to fight, with every means
at our organised cammand, any effort of any group or individual,
to divert the loyalty of the screen from the free Amsrica that
gave it birth. And to dedicate our own work, in the fullest possible
measurs, to the presentation of the American scene, its standards
and its freedoms, its beliefs and its ideals, as we know them and
belisve in them."

The officers amounced are as follows:

SAM WooD

President

First Vice-President WALTYD NEY
Second Vice-President CEDRIC/GIBBONS
Third VicePresident NORMAN }rj\unoc
Secretary LoUIs D HTON
Treasurer CLARENCE jBROWN.
Executive Secretary GEORGE /BRUCR

Meabers of the Executive Committee were announced as follows:
JAMES x.'/nccumms,_ _Chairman

BORDEN CHASE ch-*f | :
VICTOR [FLEMING CASEY /ROBINSON |
ARNOLD/GILLESPIR HOWAR) RAMETY ROG
F GRUBER HARRY [RUSKIN - 4
BERT/KALMAR MORRJE/ RYSKIND

: "* RUPERT HUGHRS

: FRED(NIBLO, JR.
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Gl%wnmn ,
cmmnf WAGGNER
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'Da;:,:j Q%?Q ‘ | March 22, 1944 . CO ‘ blT‘AL

N | o
D}({ RE: 'I'HEQ»OTTOI" PICTURE ALLIANCE FOR
t THE, PRESERVATION OF AMEPICA!" IDEA...

INFORIL.TION CONCERRING o

Director, FBI

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to the letter
/Ao the lett.er sent to the Bureau o

*

Both of these letters pertain to the activities of the Motion
,Picture Alliance for the Preservation of American Ideals, or as it is most
pooularly known, the MPi.

Gazained by

The MPA or:.g,nallqr was organized to combat "a rising tide of
commnism, fascism, and kindred beliefs that seek by subversive means to
undernine and change this way of life." Specifically, howeve organi-
zation was concerned with combatting communism,
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CONFIDRATIAL

Director ‘ March 22, 1944

RE: THE MOTIOM PICTURE ALLIANCE FCR
THE PRISERVATION OF AMFRICAN IDEALS
INFORMATION CONCERNING

Of additional interest is the article appearing in the February
14, 1944, issue of the Time lagazine wherein the pictures of ROSALIND\BUSSELL,
acress, and DUDLE§\NICHOLS, writer, who are referred to in the article
as being leftists, apnear with the pictures of WALTXVISNEY and SAl ¥/
as rightists. This drticle, a copy of which
t file, mentions that the leftists started a
ouncing a Free liorld Association dinner starring
Vice President. HHT AalLiCE, The article said that the rightist (1P:i)
quickly formed a cldb of their own. The article goes on to mention that
HZNRY VALL.CE, who was late for dinner, was taken by ristake by his
motorcycle escort.to the Beverly Wilshire Hotel, where the MPi was meeting,
and on learning of the mistake hurried him over to the Beverly Hills Hotel
where the Free World Assoclation dinner was awaiting WALLACE's presence.

vho are dubbed by the artic
is beinyg retained in inst,
battle zagainst MPa)l b
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Angeles Office has reported that on February 14, 1944, approx-
ons representing actors, producexg, directors, axecutives, and
n the Beverly Wilshire Hotel .to _form $he Motion Picture Alliance
Getvation of American Ideels, The orgarization is commonly referred
PA.\ The announced purpose vas to_combat "a rising tide of Comrmunism,
Fascisn and kingred beliefs thal seek by sudbversive means to undermine and charge’
our way of life’, A nunben of ! e_connected yith the
organisation, indluding sgj"uopd. Walt Pisney, © hons and Rupert/Hughes.
The apperent purpose of thd organiratigh is to combat Kommmist infiltntion in
the potion picture industries. At present there are said to be approximately 225
mexbers of whom ebout 200 are associated with the Metro-Goldwyn-Mayer studios.
The three leading officials are also Mstro=Goldwyn-kayer employees.
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Fedu val Bureau of Investigation -

¥nited States Bepartment of !untiuco
Los Angeles 13, California
May 10, 19uh

Rty | ]
Mr. E. A. Tamm. ...
My, Clegg .cooevenena
Mr. Cofley...... e "
Mr. Glavin ........ e
Mx. Ladd.............
Myr. Nichols.......ca.

............

@
THE MOTTON PICTURE ALLIANCE

THE PRESERVATION OF AMFRIC) %Eégtﬁ::

ALL TRFOINATION CONTATNED  \ apeery A TN NING, ‘o
HEREIN 15 UNCLASSIF1ED AND FTETD CTFICE N :’.r ';f:rk T- ________ Q
EXCEPT WHERE SHOWH L OATVIGLL LT RIUY y’ ». : amm.....

Dear Sir: QTEERWISE SLIP(S) o

Reference is made to the letter dirfected to the Burepu in
instant case dated March 22, 1SLk, in which the activities of t
Picture Alliance, as well as the attacks on it by the Communist Party, are
noted. Addéitional information received from informants and gleaned from
newspaper publicity is noted herein.

Fa

On Page L, Paragraph 2, of referenced letter, it is noted that £
Sefiator ROBERT R\RE!NOLDS of North Carolina read a letter sent to him by
"A Group of Your Priends in Hollywood" into the Congressional Record. A
copy of this letter was published by thesfiollywood Writers Mobilization,
allegedly a Communist-controlled organizatd.on, in the "Daily Variety™" and <
the "Hollywood Reporter®™ on March 13, 15LL. An answer to this adverti sement
by the Follywood Writers Yobilization was an advertisement placed in the
"Daily Variety" on March 17, 19LL, entitled, "Repudiation of a Smear,."
same advertisement appeared in the "Hollywood Reporter" on March 20, 19LhL,
and in the "eekly Variety printed in New York for the week of March 22,
194l A copy of this advertisement appearing in the "Weekly Variety" of
March 22, 194}, which is self-explanat.ory, is ‘c:e:!.r)° furnished the Bureau
this 1etter.

\\-'
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Director, FBI May 10, 19kL

RF: THE MOTION PICTURE ALLIANCE
INFORHATION 0NCEPNING

"The £G actior followed a resounding slap handed the ¥PA a
week ago when the writers organization refused an MPA offer to discuss
the }7A'S purposes. Instead, the Screen Vriters commended the action
of their executive board in participating in 2 Hollywood Writers
Yobilization advertisement in the trade papers which linked the MPA
to arch-defeztist Senator REYNOLDS.

"How many of the invited groups will attend is problematical,
The Screen Actors Guild may turn it down. Most of the other unions,
however, will atend. It is unlikely that representztives of
conservative MGL' will sit dorn to battle their own baby.

"itRNTRS Should Join

"On the other hand, Warner Erothers--which has led the fight
for procressive, democratic pictures-- has everything to gain by support~
ing the fight of the SWC., WARNIRS—at the opposite pole from MCl--
spurned the origiral, highly-ballyhooed P4 banquet a few weeks ago
which started the battle,

"That affair was dominated by MGM and Paramount — GAR%OF’FR
and his wife SANTRA were the only legitimate actors present. the MPA
is dominated by Siit WOOD, president; Q‘IMTS’\TFY, well-known labor
baiter, ?qvice-president, and CEDRITD&IBRONS, NORIAM\TAT®OG and

emall

U 8, Y
A

CL:RENCESZROTN as officers, Colonel RUPERT HUGHES, HEARST'S man in

is another big shot, - .-

Hollywood, X

"Democratic Hollywood laid down the gauntlet a few weeks ago
when, at the time of the original MPA banquet--most of Hollrwood gathered
together in the Free World Associa with Vice-President FINRY A.

=&LLACE as guest of honor. ;

"The Free Torld Assoc 0 dazzling roster of film @ 8=
DudleyTichols, Thomas’-‘fann,(: Jimi—€acne¥, Orson~Welles, John @%rfield,
Talten—¥dnger, Valter fidgeom 9 ‘other box office star€ on the
male side; Rita)Hayworth, OliviaT@wfavilland, Joar Fontaine, Bette
~Qavis, Ingrid~dgregman, Rosalind7Russell and others in the ladies lineup.®
The "People's World" for April 25, 19Lk, has an article entitled
"DIES 'Hears' ¥PA's Scream," with a sub-title "'Probers' Begin New

sl
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Director, FRI s May 10, 19LL

RE: THE MOTIOM PICTURE ALLIANCE
INFOPYATION CONCERNTNS
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. 'WALT DISNEY,
. -+ CEDRIC GISBONS,
. . NORMAN TAUROG.
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SORDON CHASE
CARL COOPER

" VICTOR FLEMING

‘ ARNOLD GILLESPIE
FRANK GRUBER
RUPERT  HUGHES

um KALMAR

These are our purposes We

£ MOTION PlCTURE ALLIANCE
OF:

'AMERICAN |
_ ornc:ns . ,.'i;.ij:.:-‘;f
SAM WOOD, President L : AR R S
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Second’ Yice-President
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- (Reprinted from “Variety

. Last week, March 4th
tion. Picture Alliance (For
American Ideals) went all

the wa
 wood to Washington., That's a
a jump to

plant a missive with
R. Re_ynolds (D), of Nor'th (‘:‘:rolis
. the picture business and Holl

y from Holly

ywood
. The Senator accepted the
i throug_h the usual routine
i and slipped it to the cl
i Congressional Record,
| rampant American em

erk for inclusion in the
that drcxvning-pond of
Impa A otion. And th

will find it as of March 7th, Page ir-?z’é%u
under the Senator's title of ‘“Our Own First.

It's not anything of which eith iar
or the Senator rbed bo A c; .er the Alfla?ce

The Alliance was apparently after publicity
~fizzled, the Senator merely fossing it
into the hopper without trying to read it to
: the Senate or even crying “timber.” And
paper so short, too. The Dailies also passed it
by. But “Variety’’ is going to give it what we
think is needed publicity within the trade.

This Alliance letter, which butters up Sena-
tor Reynolds beyond ration value, starts out
by 1wypifying him as ““the Nostradamus of the
Twentieth century.”” Don’t bother to lock it
up. Wedid. “Nos’’ was the old French astrolo-
ger who could look at the stars and predict a
layoff. In other words, trouble.

So if the Alliance has trouble on its mind of
" one kind or another, let’s really go to work and
dig some up. Or, if the Alliance is on the level
about presenting its case, let's find that out,
too. But there’s no need to go all the way to
- Pennsylvania Avenue on the subject. The Alli-
' ance doesn’t have to go any further than Holly-
. wood and Vine where the "Variety’’ Coast of-
; fice is located.

H
|
|
[
|

This invitation is extended due to twa para-
! graphs in the Alliance’s letter to Senator Rey-
 nolds. One reads:

“Because of the flogrant manner in wh'ch the
| Motion Picture industrialists of Hollywood have
been coddling Communists and co-operatirg with
. so-called infellectual superiors they have helped
' to import from Europe and Asia, there hos been
. organized in Hollywood the M.P.A—The Motion
i Picture Alliance—For the Preservation of Ameri-
con Ideals.”

Nuts! Name the Communists. Narre the
| so-called Intellectual superiors. What inakes
! them “’so-called intellectuals,”” and wh are
i the Motion Picture industrialists to whom they
are superior? ~

LN

long skip and
enator Robert
na, concerning

message, went
on the Senate floor

W 15,191 Y
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{Weekly) o of Today, March 15, 1944)

TIME TO NAM

to be exact, The Mo-
the Preservation of

E NAMES

“Th y
Fives oef very fact that such outstanding representa-

the decent, patriotic Wmerican elemen*
the Motion Picture Industry felt it compulsory ::
orgonize to combat the ‘totalitarian-minded groups’
working In the industry for 'the dissemination of
un-American ideas and beliefs' is proof that such
groups have and do exist in the industry. Other-
;/fse,, men of Rupert Hughes' and Fred Niblo's and
" o/t Disney’s intelligence would not feel it or
nd it necessory to organize the decent, patriotic
element of the industry to combat them for the
welfare and satety of the American people.”

-Not for a minute does “Variety"”

) ety” accept the
cllg»m‘ that the very information of the Alﬁ'ance
aione’js sqfﬁc:ent proof that subversive groups
exist within and are harming the picture busi-
ness. " Hughes, Niblo and Disney. Men of
standing and repiststion? Vee.- a
selves these men’s names are not enough to
substantiate accusations such as these.

Let the Alliance name these ‘'totalitarian-
minded groups’ it states are working to the
detriment of the picture business in Hollywood.
Tomorrow, the next day, or next week: the
Alliance can have without charge as many
“Variety'* pages as is needed to name these
individuals and groups it maintains are un- -
American and subversive. And every individ-
ual and group that the Alliance names will
be offered an equal opportunity to answer
whatever charges are made. ’

“Variety"" has two purposes in view. Either

element within the picture industry which it

is claimed is there, or to put an end to this -
ambiguous Hollywood name-calling. Nor dces - -
“Variety’’ mind reiterating its opinion that the
whole thing has a pro- and anti-Roosevelt
foundation. oy

< ¥

A few weeks ago the Alliance walked into
“Daily Variety's” office, paid for a page ad,
and the next morning saw not only its ad
but an editorial wishing it well. That is our
regret, a boot on a matter of policy. The Alli-
ance can get its money back on that one
whenever it wishes. ''Variety’’ (weekly) must
aléo take the rap for the muff along with the
" aily.ll i

The Alliance, however, has now seen fit to

carry an industry matter outside the trade. It
has gone as far as Washington,

Never mind going outside. Come down to
Hollywood and Vine.

Lay it ‘on the line, or get off and stay off
the line,

Sid. ©

~ The second paragraph declares:

to help drive into the open the undesirable .~
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- . Hnited States Bepartment of Justic
& | Los Angeles, California

‘ . ’ June 8’ 1%!#

MEMORANDUM FOR THEVDIRECTOH:

" Re:. @mjxon PICTURE ALLIAN

Py

’

On February &, 1944, seventy-five persons representing )
executives, producers, actors, and writers in the motion pictups cop
met at_the Beverly Wilshire Hotel, Los Angeles, and formed thorkoily
P ance for the Preservation of American s. The orge
elected such well-known menbers of the motlon pigture industry as Dy
producer, to the presidency; W %)ISNE!, CEDRICAGIBBONS, and NORMANSTAUROG
to vice-presidencies; LEWIS D% HTON, CLARENCEYBROAN, GEORG%C'_?) dir-
ectors and writers, as gggta reasurer, and éxecutive sec re~

spectively. .-~

"~ An Executive Committee of about fifteen members was elected with
JAMES McGUIMNES as chairman. McGUINNES is actually the spearhead of
this orkanization and is an executive producer at M-G-M Studios. The
Executive Committee contained such well-known names as VICTORAFL NG, -
RUPERM:G}ES, FP.E%IBLO;’#R.‘, and KIN OR;—among 6thers. '

Z 4

v,

Tn their statement of principles this organization.gtates in
part: "In air special field of motion pictures, .ve. rasent_the growing
impression that this industry is made up of, and dominated by, Communists,
radicals and crack-pots. We refuse to permit the effort of Cormunist,
FaScist and other totalitarian-minded groups to pervert this powerful
medium (motion picture industry) into an instrument for the dissemination
of un-American ideas and beliefs."

BY 24922541

ASSIFED

The initial meeting of this organization received a great deal
of publicity, both in the motion picture trade journals and the local news- .
papers, most of which commented upon it very favorably. Of course, the - / e
tPeople's World,! West Coast Communist organ published at San Francisco,
ridiculed the organization and its purpose. The 'People's World' stated
in part: ®It is that this Alliance is in reality an attempt by defeatist
forces--for whom HEARST speaks--to drive a salient into Hollywood. Its
purposes are to clamp down on the production of win~the-war films and to

4, n

prepare a reactionary Repubtlican a%ggﬁon §{§ C%SEDROCSEVELT.

oA J0.3 67
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that the subject worked for WALT DISNEY
sctor and that in
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E1 gy ndrsis OF FACTS: COUNCTL OF HOLLYWOOD GUILDS AXD TEIONS (formed =284y -
" with obvious purpose of ocombatingWOTION PICTURE ALLIANCE
.. TOR THE PRUSERVATION OF AMERICAN IDEALS {popularly knomn 8s

¢

ot

’ ,'x;' '::"-fz "y i'PA). The PA was orested in Feb. 19LL by sore of the top S
e O [011lywood producers, writers, etc., with the equally cbvious g,a"i?
» P purpose of combating Cormunizn in motion piocture studios. E e
S Prior to formatiom of the Council, the attack against the YPA ;‘fﬁ"}
= "2 was meinly borm w5 LrULLYTOOD WRITERS MOPILIZATION, leading T8
LIRS oA Comrupss® (ront © anizsation in Follywood, The Council hes L E
Yose & ween orzenized for 2-year period. Purlzgg’e,s ‘set out hereln, - gju
§ & % and getjvities since fw notoa,-&:_: T TTTATR Azeparey f-'—gi:,.

4] - ’ e < : y {7 -
DETAILS W‘*"“%Vﬁag Paie NN T Y-
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T T EX
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1 November 30, 1943, this office was potified that a group of persons
within the motion picture sfudios in Hollywood, Californie, were grouping to- ‘
gether to comdat degrading influences within thelmotion picture {niustry,
particular erphasis beling upon the Communist i ration into the motion picture
studios. This organization crystallized into the MOTION PICTURE ALLIANCE FOR

_, ‘ JJTHE PRESERVATION 0OF AVERICAX IDEALS, more populerly known as the nm_, in- -

INTRODICTION,

]

At the outset, the MPA had spproximately sevanty-five persons °

i | .= : } '
T ni :‘“eprasenting direotors, executives, producers, sctors and writers of the ' ‘,
SR §) motion ict_uxz tfnduétr , and their ostensible gublishod purpose was "o itombat ‘
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CO-NMENHAL

vt a:moc: . .States to believe that Hollywood is a hotbed.of: “.:---:-‘«7 oA
R ',,.._..._,:4.-\;;; sedition and subversion, and that dur industry . ,,'

" i3 a battleground over which Coxmmnism As ;. k\l“:;‘;’h:f‘tﬁ
ocked :ln death gripe 'ith Fascisn. o ;.jt. L

14 100-22299

S l'he article atatea that BUPM B!JGHES (a nll- T
vn':lter) ‘detlared the organisation a timely ons and spoke of the tm‘ole
. subversive elements had caused in the Authors®. League aft.er 1t had
rumtiomed emoorbh]: for many years. . - '--".f;‘.,_‘v,; Slm ..‘,; T T

L e BORDEN cmsn, (netro-coldm-mer triter), a.ccording to the'-‘- _
s.rticle, t0ld of Communists wrecking a Hod Carriers Union which he bad " %~ -
" helped organize and the article quoted him as saying that the subversive - ,..-; .
element wrecked the organization by dividing nembers and now the Comnnists
are 'tald.ng over the motion picture :lndustry". " g ﬁ y A
. ?
& : : It was further announced that membership in the club would e
be open to anyone within the motion picture industry but that all applicazrbs ‘*.‘,. ,
would be imestlgated to keep out those with subversive tendsncies, e ’

,4~‘

The 1®PA, which is a volunteer organization (non-profit),

published their statement of principles in both the “"VARIETI"™ and the

_ WHOLLYWOOD REPORTER®" on February 7, 19LL, which are the _principal nov:le
trade papers in the los Angeles area. 'rhe statement of grinciples

pubhshed is aa’ollm: L R T

- - .
em i

y "We believe in, and like, the Amer:lcan way of life; the liberby
.. *7 and freedom which generations before us have fought to create and -
-~ . preserve; the freedom to speak, to think, to live, to worship, to _;‘{5;_
""" work and to govern ourselves, asindividuals, &8s free men; the _
" right to succeed or fall as free men, aceording to the meesure of
our ability and our streng'bh. Lo Ll ' '_
- FBelieving in these things, we find ourselves m sha.rp revolt
- against a rising tide of Communism, Fascism and kindred beliefa, RS
that seek by subversive means to undermine and change this way of
life; groups that have forfeited their right to exist in this
" country of ours, because they sesk to achleve their change by .
means other than the vested procedure of the ballot ard to dexv
the right of the mejority opinion of the people to rule. T




CONGAPENTIAL

... %In our special field of motion pictures, we resent the ... ...
growing impression that this industry is made mp ofy .. 70 X
and dominated by, Commnista, radicals and crack-potaq-'.;j}‘. : :

1A 100-22299

© . people who serve this great medium of expression. But
unfortunately it has been an unorganized majority. e L
This has been almost inevitable. The very love of frees Til i iinid
dom, of the rights of the individual, make this geat .~ ¢
majority reluctant %o organigs. But now we musgt, or . ..

we shall meanly lose tthe last, best hope on,ea.rth;'

%is Apericans, we have no new plan to offer. Wewant :1.0 -

no pew plan, we want only to defend against its = . ..
enemies that which is our priceless heritagey that -~ "y - SN
freedom which has given man, in this country, the - Tl
fullest life and the richest expression the world has _ R

ever known; that system which, in the present emergency,
has fathered an effort that, more than any other single . N
. factor, wi1l make possible the winning of this war. T Tl

nAs members of the motion picture industry, we must face
and accept an especial responsibilitye. Motion pictures
are inescapably one of the world!s greatest forces for - _
influencing public thought and opinion, both at home and e
abroade In this fact lies solemn obligation, We refuse . ’ L
to permit theeffort of Coamunist, Fascist, and other '
“totalitarian-minded groups to. pervert this powerful . -
- madium into sn instrument for the dissemination of = i .

an-Anerican ideas and beliefs. We pledge ourselves to. . .. . .. .-
fight, with every means at our organised command, any - :}- e

effort of any group or individual, to divert the .
loyalty of the screen from the free America that
gave it birth. And to dedicate our own worky in the - A
fullest possible measure, to the presentation of the .. * . - =s. )
American scens, its standards and its freedoms, fts - T 7
beliefs and its ideals, as we know them and believe

in them.'_ B ‘

FRA

The officers announcec_l_'are as tpuoi;g" o S, PR

SRR SR President ~ SAaM WO e
First Vice-President  WALT DISNEY (President and
‘ : .- . Producer Disney Studios)
‘ : Second Vice-President  CEDRIC GIBBONS (Executive

: Chief, Art Department, - .
Metro=Goldwyn-Mayer
Studios) :




G M

Y DA ’l'he February 1&, 19’41&, 1ssue of "TIHE' uagazine ca.rried
pictnres 'of ROSALIND RUSSFLL, actress, and DUDLEY NICHQLS, scresn uriter,

ROSALIND RUSSELL and DUDLEY NICHOLS are referred
e article as béing MeItists®e Also the pictures of WALT DISNEY .

are shomn and are dubbed by the article as being tRightists®,.

-7 =
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After five days of hearings fea-

_.movies except that

this committee by news-|movie

against producers to exp
paper columnists, by editorialistsjopinions.

+As for editorials,

utt] and by the president
general manager of the association
{Eric Jéhnaton]?”
Question Stirs Disagreement - {ng

Duc:;blnx himselt (Mr. Vall) 1im:
as & “cbnfirmed moviegoer” who °,§f§h.&,.f 'ppne ot
lwent to the movies last night, the [empty seats were evident

or{enced by them and that their in-
fluence had mto

.xouowed by & “rather extended”|the Conference
statement by Mr. Johnston “thatihad led an effort to stir up labor
an effort was being made to es-(strife in his studlo, ¢ T
tablish the fact that the films were| T believe thbat at
colored, introduced Communistithe strike)
pro ds and other statements{Communist,” ,
to‘uke etfect;" ) holding, further, that Commur
~ “Certainly,” he asserted, “thehad ted the lxbor contro-
writings of the editorialists and the|versy and were seeking
fumnists and these moving pic-lover his artista. -~ !
res where Mr. Johnaton has the! In nse to the producer’s
erred spot to present his views|propossl for a collective bargain-
-election, Mr.

gre
“What 1s your impression,” he
said, resuming his guestion, “of the
eftect that it would have
‘American people for men of stand-
ing in the community and the in-jout explanation
dustry and with the influence of jration. .
the newspapers whose t off Upon the development of a
view undoubtedly would have in-istrike at the studio, following the
fluence upon the public tg express|rejection of the election proposal,
themselves in this way?”. Mr. Disney said that Communists
Mr, McNutt, special counselland Communiat-front organiza-
r the industry, fmmediately is-|{tions started a “smear”’ campaign
od s statement describing thelagainst him and detalled the or-
estion as & challengs to treagnnluuomheeondderedsntl_ut
ech and pointing out, “ag evi-|category.. . o : :
;fence of the fairness of the news-| Mr. Disney urged the outlawing'
"teeh,” that the committee chair-l of the Communist pariy iLil.gere

Ve e

d by the attorney for the filmithe Representative that his studies Drei
ucers’ association [Paul V.indicated few persons were influ-

She and her daughtér had
turned down many scripts as un-
can, she repqx;byed. including

to take|Lonely Heart” as a “petfect exam-
ple” of the propagandy

nists liked to inject,
a review of it which

Disney quoted the|wss “moody and sombre
: “He used|out in the Russian mann

took time ‘out for

made this

the play: - .
_"'jfou're not going to get wmetod

i{ser. .
She atated-that she Tonsidered
“None But the Lonely Heart” also
It was produced,

S8he gave another
“None But the Lonely Heart.”

“Theodore

turing only witneases sympathstic press the fourth to testl-{was

to the committee's” inquiry, ome that the Communists: “have the party was endeavoring o gali
committee member, Representgtive . inroads or attempted in-|control of tl;:dpnblic .choo!l- )
John McDowell, Republican, of on fn the motion-picture indus-{ A He descri the People’'s Edu
Pennlylv;uu,ob.ervcdth;th.mofexprudon.thenthem try, in sddition to similar -lcational Center st Los Angele
heard oo evidence of Communistridio and oiber ntizhests, 200 e D e doctrination ©
propagands actuslly t tn thejcomm on B Rejection ol Scripts Lo oo e gulr

ting i
faculty members, whom he wa
he considered to have communist:
leanings, he iricluded the names -
Charies Katz :
lawyers 18
Kenny and otners in representir
subpoenaed witnesses opposing t!
committee’s investigation.

. In his testimony, most of whi
was based on statements reporte
1y made to him by another form
Comm . Carlson assert

a’ writer
ew Masses articles on C.
problems under the name

bert Forsythe. He was ot ¢
terrogated further on this sta’

ment. >
Mr. Carison praised the comir

Mr.|tee for its activities and called :

Commu-
eing with
e movie
ugh-

agre
said

* and

& pro] daa
%

“gxample”

the elimination of Communists
a4 cancerous which had
be rermoved “even though I kr
some good innocent people wo
be destroyed.” :

Rditor Defends Crichton
. William nery, publishe:

Collier’s, 1o1d The Assoglated Py
1ast night that Ky chton
not a Communist “haj ne
been s Comim —1 investig:
that charge a d6zen years &go

“The publisher said the che
was first made when Mr. Cricl.

was employed by Bcribner's Ms
zine. Investigation showed,
Chenery said, that “as a matte
fact, he's a Democrat.”

Mr. Chenery said Mr. Cric!
did write for New Maases a
ber of years ago under s

This is
page

a clipping

- Date

:'bf‘i
NEW YORK TIMES & '~"
/"

~Llipped at the Seat of
Government

o ——




Probe Reported e m“ww ,

-t

aAnnounce that “very prominent pere
Opposatnon Group . - {hons” wil afiand e heacas 'ﬁ
" Promises ‘Daily - bette o g an “mm?. staaie
Surpnses at Heurmgs Izuuned "“”“gffmm'ﬁ‘
Walt Disrtey, creator of Mickey 1 agier el

.Mouse and Donald Duck, wn!.!.medtoby eaifie? witness as &
! numbered among the Hollywood §,c0mds who Telised B o |
[personalities acheduled 1o ‘ap- {went 1o Hallywood, led the W
{pear before the House Commite § Yok 4:‘:'&*:” of the néwly £

.'~_§‘

tee on Un-American Actlvmet
itoday, while an opposition group

'of stage and acreen performe:
p mised l side show ot the

lsoscheduledtonppeuonth
h day of the communiam-in

.ocnt who had campaigned actively

llywood inquiry were Mr 'tobemmtthmmno . 'damages” . .
: ){im T rny Iﬁ munists in this orgenization” He ~ Taglor Challenged to Debata.
ternatfonsl re’presen flvr of - the said the group had been formed to A va, who was mentinned

hearing yesterday.
Mr. Oarfisld smid hé would 8
be & member of the new group if it |
were s Communist front and de-
icribedhimnl!nuﬂewnulnem-

Warner of Warner Bros. as
less lies” and said he had con-
sulted & lawyer with & view to “In-
stituting an action !or punmve,

of free creas |by vior as “slways'

mcm“mmulumce, ?ﬁg’u’w' tiveness is not stified by the fmdi- izhn say at the!

““’ 8 g;mw’:f{,? A:: o .;3 vidual whims of politically ambl~ ‘w " at Bereen Actors’ Guild

? tious congressional commi YU 3 ed Mr. ’Plylw to

_— Ouve 1son, acknowledged former ' A te * time 1 h

m d uuw]ﬁ l‘bﬂl‘ Includes Broadway . . agae any » any place he

- ila . B2 wm Mr. Garfeld’and MF Dry- 'foctmgton” vola ";m""“,‘f S o
~ xn s preview or next week’s st- |per weres Producer Another nv&nn wy them hea
Q tractions tee announced_|Actress UtfXHage came fram T ble, presid
LN that ahnston, president of mﬁ@. Actyess Berni "PRL of the Theater Owriers of Americ
N Motion Picture Association of AmersxBlewart and Julig 4 PRIUNCER- \who old the mem Associatt

T fca, will lead off Monday's wite sfé‘h‘z,‘wﬂm S -. " 'of Theater "mm“mme that

Q\) {pesses. - . §:Wr. Draper um nroa.d-n mem- | charges Hollywood is & Communist

wili Call Snrprue Wﬁ.nm fben of the new committee included hotbed are “greatly exaggerated.” He

6 Mr. Johnston will be followed by, .Wr{t;r Jero! n&h - described most testimony before the

the surprise witness the committe
has promised will disclose additional
evidence on how confidentisl infore
mation on the Army’s supersonio
plgne fell into the hands of Com-
m ts.
st of t.he no-callad hoctﬂe wlt.-
]n to be called next week, uu
ittee zaid, is Writer &mm..
ar&Lawson, who has been GEseribed
Wféﬁf' Witnesses a3
communm sctivities tn Hollyw

Chairman Thomas said
W Jain still is under siibpoRkk, but
no date ias been set for. appears
‘snce. The committee iz also “try.
‘ing to work in” Producer 8am Gold--
wyn but is not certain whether oo
ot be will be called. oo
_Committee members said they had

hurd a newly formed opposition .

pwp‘ which goes under the name
t;rm the Co:nm.ltt« for mt First
endmen Coqgu uum. -
mmpt to picket the heare
m -—FF‘ )

ﬂ-ﬂf

——— e

55 NOV 15 1347

leader - of &0

In Chicago, Emmet ery, pres-
atts, ir. ident of the Screen Writers' Guild,

telegraphed Chairman Thomas (o
¥warner to
Ui pn the witness stand and 1o subpoenial
all periinent records of Warner Brod.
Ps0 that your committee and Con-
, gress and cgu!;‘}sc can have all the

Titer eommittee s 'Vaguei gery vague.”

drams, critic; God

d company executive; Mingrza urge him to recall Mr,
who 18 Mrs, Nussbaly

’v

+Y
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the song "Too b 7

Good To Be True" was one of the hit so Y's new Paramount picture, 7
"Fun and Fancy Free", released Se'atember 27, 191.7 and premiered in the following

theatres: ALDEIN, Philadclphia; ORPHEUM, Seattle; WARNER, Pittsburgh; 20th CENTURY,
Buffalo; KE i D.C.: FOX Louis; all on Thanksgiving Day, 1947.
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By WALT DISNEY.,

RID MUN fINAL WERD, BOYg e ;
O MORE THUH RANGE T'lL RO-A-M! J

Tt

G/- 7S560- 9274
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| &zou sw, Los Angeles '.:\ - g 1 T~z ‘

Studies n his first efforts

ﬁ

®

Ofﬁce Ai&momndum : vmm} e
. 193{ 1< & °‘n;i‘h§“'t ;'m'. ": ,...‘.

: Dirsctor, YRI

t
N'JECT BO'USE COMITIEE ON W-AKZRICIN AFFAIRS /
- ple

ow employed as investigator the
m—uerican Affeirs, bas furmnished me with a list of the Individuals he
interviewing with a view to selscting those who will be subposnaed to
1.n Weshingtan, D, C. at the Committee bearing in late September.

He has ttatcd that hs cantemplates talkirg to the beads of all of b
various motion picture stydios aa a matter of courtesy and to obtain any m— ’
formaticn that thoy might have and £o be 4in a positicn so that they cannot
dtate they have not been callsd upon t0 give their views about cm m
the industry. Ir tiis comnection, he received gquite & run-around at KC¥

ew MAYEE, Be did talk with /- o

"»A -

savcred to puth hﬂ.-’
states hs veryde

BT,

he interview but fely intorawa mm iLal - ¢

the Comnittee meant business in this investigation and that 4f necessary, -.f,‘ ﬂ_ﬁ
¥r. BAYER would be subposnaed. At the conclusicn of the interview there was ;ﬁ;.

every indication that he woull have an opporiinity ta t8lk t0 MAYER in the .&-7.,.45:-*- e
very pear future, . :} x o
. _:;-;. .
' - FPor ths Bureru's information ~€ "

an listing the pames of the
'it.nasaes a5 they were divided into friendly and unfriendly groupe. | &\..
No cdmment is being made concerning iy of them at this Ltime inasmuch u 4 ’1‘
is not imown which ones will be salscted to testify. The Buresn S
advised as soon s this information is avallable b_

1 s

Poseible Friendly Ritnesses

4.

d Dimoy, Falt
¥ayer, Louis B, /. .
v HSuragr, Jack L. /'

lédwn, Saxuslv’

Zancek, Dmyl
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RAXD, motion picture writer
: Y, Bollywood labor leadsr
RTINEZ, Hollywood ledor leader .
A ma. ‘Hollywood labor leader
llywood labor lesdsr =
GHES, euthor and ‘redio «-nhtor

25~
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" FHis CASE ORIGINATED AT Im Aﬂm LT T ' R ru.:no. 65-33370

s mmaf . o DATE WHEN MADK mIODFOR ’ MUANDY -

C1os awemss . cf 1/25/ - 19[2'/2,23 25,2‘

LA
we
1

. ESPIGNAGE
-é 7@ =

SYNOPSIS OF FACTS: : ) o . ) ' .- . T “’T/k

- s . B A -

Report of Special Agent— dated October 20, é ‘%
;FS DESTROYED 19LL, at Los Angeles, California. ;
Ré Ngvn,&gsso o ﬁmﬁ« KS& OONI

AT ms mv&m au:mmu.

T APPROVED AND~
FORWARDED:




n65-k370 o b 7&

- !ho njority of theso individmls are Board nnbou ot Moticn y
Picture Alliance., A few are friends or contacts of Motion Picture Alliance

known to be anti-Communist and interested in fighting Comaunism in one -y :
or another. The list tnmished by-ia as fonmx
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3
m
:
:
m
:
2
g
:
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3

Board member




subsequently advised that he had contacted the re-
maining 4ndividusls naned on his original list who he thought had received ,, b
[ 4

bp-’lJ




LA 65-4370 é Te
coples, but who he found act: did not. These remaining individuals. - ‘ y
are listed bslow, together with explmtion as to ihy they had

not had coples:

‘/nm' DISNEY - didnot attnd the max-dmtingthentbe cop:lee were
passed out, and d:.d not mbnqmth recaive one.

——————— M
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svnorsisoFFACTS: . Transcript of speech made by MARY PICKFORD, -
S s motion plicturs actress, st Bl P«Sioc Bsllroom, -
'+ .+ BRemo, Nevade 8-22=44 previous to the showing ' ¢

#GOLDWYN production;”obtained from K.0.E.

-~ = * e

e s with the presentation by MARY PICKFORD of her

of a picture theater momopolye Yold of the great .
- expense and time involved by SAMUBL GOLDWYN im - ..

completion of it that he shall not be permitted
 to show his picture but distated by a theatre
monopolye Telegram received by SAMUEL GOLDWYN

producer, endorsing the action
also read by MARY PICKFORD..

-

lereresces © .0 Report of Speoial Agent dated 9-14
e A0S Ty Report of Speocial Ageat
Sl e T T T caldfornia dated 1

980 w2489 .. DT

2T I
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> the motion pictur in Arms" & BAMUEL . °. - ) .
ic

" ‘Sgation and set owte Instant speech ocnoerned

; E o} .. % % ' stand for independence and freedom from the dictates

" making the production only to be told upon the ' ‘

= 7.7 st Reno, Nevads from WALT DISNEY, author aad .
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- There 1s set out below a tramscript of
made by MARY PICKFORDs . . . .. . . .. . . ..

the speech

X -

R "Good evening I am proud to be here tonight to re=

- prosent two most worthwhile causes, first, the benefits for the camp

end hospital service oommittes of Rsno, secondly, to take my stand
. for independence and freedom from the dictates of a picture theatre W
monopoly. When Mr. SAMUEL GOLDAYN telephonaime I dropped my personal
business for the time being in order to be here tonight, well knowing - =
the vital importance of this issue of monopoly, an issue not only o
vital to M. GOLUWYN and all iadependent producers but to the future -
sdvancement of the American motion pieture industry itselfs” - "~

: ' "I have inown SAMUEL GOLDWYN the better part of my - . .
1ife as a man of high purpose, of great ocourage, a producer of artistie
- integrity., It is such men as SAMUEL GOLDWYN whose visiom, courage and -

. inspiration has led and emmnated the motion piwturs from the obsourity A
of the Nickelddeon aree up to the great and dignified medium of entere -
tainment which it is today. To produce the fils "U, in Arms" Mr. GOLDWYN .
~spent a whole yéar of intensive work and two amd a half million dollars -
©f his own; that is & lot of time and a very great deal of money but ... .
to what avail? Only to be told upon the ocompletion of & year's work '

and expenditure of two and one-half million dollars that he shall mot

bo permitted to show his pisture but dictated by a theater nonopolye

I would prefer and in this I am assured you would agree to sit on a

B TTTT L TImeT e e e e mmae e s L% L S e mtee e v ime ey o e e ee g - - <= -
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" wooden chair, & wooden bench, or even on the floor to see & f S
gln.thon to.roct upon plush covered opera chairs and to be forced o witmess a
dull, stupid film in the most elaborate movie palace iz the ocountry. -¥o, -,

. my friends all the grandewr of the finest thoater does not make nor mar & -
great rilm. Bricks, mortar, plush and soft lights are eapty things without
fine entertairment whioh commemorates the very living soul of tho_thqqtero'_

Loty rTmae s et s

. "We are making history here tonight, you, Mr. GOLDWYN . -
and I, for we are taking owr stand from our inaliemable rights for
free enterprise and a free America to see to it that no man, group,
combine nor monopoly shall dictate where, whem or how 'O‘lhdl show
our ploture, . A , i

" o "Our boys, Ameriocan boys, this very night on the four
corners of the earth are fighting and &ying in order to protect Democracy
and the American way of 1ifee Shall we here at home fail them? Shall
we permit the Agerican way of life to perish here in the United States
while our men are fighting for that same God givem right im every part
of the world? Certainly not, so I say it s not merely whether
this one or & dozen of Mp. GOLDWYN'S piotures do, or do mot play in Reno
or for that matter ia the entire state of Eevada, It 1s rather the -
qusstion whether he and I or other Agericans are to be given an opportunity
to carry on our lives and our businese openly, honestly and fairly.

.

“There are & numbsr of wires that have oome to us, too .
numerous to read here, 80 I shall read just this one from an aythor whoa .
“you all know, respect and loves It is WALT DISNEY, one of the outatanding °

. independent producers of the motion picture industrye. It is an indication
of how the orsative workers of Hollywood feel about monopoly and I quote,
®SAMUEL GOLDWYN, Riverside Hotel, Reno, Nevada, I heartily eadorse your
efforts to ocarry directly to the people of Reno and indirectly to ths
Aperican publis the question whether the motiom picture industry as ax - -
industry should continue to exist under Anerican competition prineiples
or be throttled by monopolistic restrictions and limitationse When the =
channels of motion picture reach the public ere restrioted or blocked it
behooves all of us who are charged with responsibility to the pudblie for
the industry to break down these barriers. Impending world oompetition
which will be based on low cost and fostered by forming governmental
endowment franchise and tariffs makes it imperative that our American . -
products at least im our own oountry be permitted to operate without - .
artificial obstacles being thrown im its path by selfish interest,
The American picture must continue to receive returas, commensurate

with the large costs and the better living standards of the people who

make- thems Our government has recognised the importance of American films
as political and commsrcial assets in foreign relations for dporioca, to
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- _ lose its leadership in motion pictures would be a diow to all Ageriocan

:* - industry and to our publio relations. The motion picture lndustry ... .---...

" and in time the Apsrican publiec will acknowledge and appreciate yours, .., -

~ 8AM, your courage and foresight, E 'IA_I.! DIBI!!. m- 4s MARY ;:~._ -
R PIC!FORD. good night uml thnk yo § A et N

.....
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7 U]ﬁce Memorandsum - vnitep sTATES GOVERNMENT
60-3020 ' -
b—]a) : THE DIRECIOR . DATE: November 4, 1 . £
FROM : A. Rosen . . :.':E
T / * :: Nichols__
SURJECT: T AND D JUNIOR ENTERFRISES, INCORFORATED R —
- ANTITRUST T .
- E
This memorandum is being prepared at your request to advise you &;

vy

of our investigation at Reno and the part played in the matter by
QEIGIN OF CASE - . b7

- %ﬁamm. Inited States Attorney, Reno, received a_complaint
from Samuel [Gol s Beamber of the Society of Independent Motion Picture Producers
{0 the effect that the T and D Junicr. Enterprises, Incorporated had taken an -
active paxyt in opposing the showing of his pic I"ﬂpJ.n Arns"”_starring Damny
Kaye and §They've Got Me Covered® featuring Bo .Hope. e

EARARCE FO 0

The United States Attorney secured clearance from Assistant Atterncy
General Berge on .iugust 17, 1944 to conduct the investigation. Om dugust 21,
1544 he asked the Bureau to conduct the investigation which request was complied
. with on September 5, 1944 after the necessary clearance was received from the
- em— Department. .

The investigation reflects that Goldwyn and subject company could mot -
agree on the terms under which these pictures were to be shown by the T and D o
% Junior Enterprises so Goldwyn showed these pictures in the El Patioc Ballroom at -
T Reno. Subject company, through the city council, tried to prevent th :hov:l.ng//
of the picture at the El Patio without success. At the showing, Mary/Pickford

—— delivered an address coeplaining against the monopolistic tendency on the part
- of moving picture thester omners. . '

25% of subject ecmpany's stock is omed by the Fox West Coast Theaters
which operates throughout California, Oregon, Washington, Colarado, Wiscomsin

- and Kansas. Subject company operates all theaters atoRBeD Srxl 45 DANer-bheaters
oo in northern Californis. & @TOT T W
3 : EX-z:  x0ESEDA £0-3026 . Jp
. Nr. Berge, in a press release concerning this case,) bean gruoted g¢s
s saying that there have been seversl instances in which independen ducers have
~ bad difficulty in obtaining theaters to show their product bece of'ths big five
ot chain control and said this was another proof that the original Hecree of 1940
D at New York City was not satisfactory. Be also stated, "As the !, "
independents have to deal with the big five for theaters it s thers will be 5

trouble. If all the theaters they now have continue to be eon S11éd by the big ’
five companies, the independent producers will find it difficult to got screens

for the product.*
bile
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.’ Memorandum for the Director U

Lo As ot October 19, 1944, the investigation of this matter was.. st

completed. As of tha ere were outstanding leéads to interview Walt Disney,
Xary Pickford and to determi.ne from them any information in their
elative to any action é'%
€s; and to maintain ccntact with the United -

actices; to interview
States Attorney for auggestions as to investigative leads he considers necessary.
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To . : THE DIRECTOR DATE: Novenber bgb Tl
LT 19y W
FROM : 4. Bosen _ . Coffey__
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SUBJECT: ? AND D JUNIOR ENTERPRISES, INCORPORATED /

§
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NENNN
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O.ICrcm, United States Attorney, Reno, received a complaint
fros Samuel {Goldwyn, member of the Society of Independent Motion Ficture Producers
to the effect that the T.”and D. Junior Enterprises, Incorporated, had taken an
active part in opposing the showing of his picture *Up in Arms® starring Danny Kaye
and "They've Got Me Covered"” featuring Bob Hope.

iCE POR INVESTIGATION
t

The United States Attorney secured .clearance from Assistant Attorney General
. Berge on August 17, 1944, to conduct the investigstion. On August 21, 1944, a re-
Quest was received from him to make the investigation which was complied with on
September 5, 154i, after tie B3e8saTy clearance was received from the Department.

X DETATLS OF ALLEGATION

=1 . It was alleged that All_theaters within thirty-five xiles of Reno,

o Novada, are owned and opersted by subject eompany which creates s monopoly for

f";! the showing of plctures in that eity; that after being unahle to reach an equitable
v sgreexent with subject company for the showing of the plctures, it was decided to

N show the pictures in a ball room; that subject company through its Beno manager
g trisd o supmwess the shoving of the Rictures. thirough camplainis mide to the o ly
X emnecil, - . o s . ‘ ]
. BECT - O~ 17
- N : E,\ © 40 ’ T ‘o—iga...
ESWLTS OF IWVESTIGATIO : B XY ;
The investigation revealed that Ot _Oonpany does éwy-al) thesters .-
- in the Beno ares; that Goldwyn's distributor for the "l ctares gas ,
= unable to sscure from the T and D Janier Materprises, 3bat be con- i
=Y m”b‘ 3y . ceVe B o .«

l |
el
S
e
el
1
¥ X
ol s
j J

location of the projection booth. At the showing, Mary'

cosplaining against the monopolistic tendency on the of motion pieture thester
owflOBLrS DESTROY .

885 awARcamg . . | .



Memo for the Director

BACK GROUND INFORMATION

" An article in the New York Times under date of August 27, 1944, reflected
that Sammel Goldwyn, an independent producer, had also had & "skirmish* in Chicago
after he was unable to reach what he considered to be an equitable agreement with
the large theater owners in Chicago. At that time he put "Up in Arms® into a small
independent theater, namely the Woods, where he received $175,000 for his share of
the house receipts against the $25,000 to $30,000 he previously got froa the
Chicago showing of one of his films.

25% of subject company's stock is owned by the Fox West Coast Theater
which operate_thromghout California, .Oregon, Mashingten, Colerado, Wisconsin and
Kansas. Subject company also_operates many. thsaters in Northern Californis. In
the September 4, 1944, issue of Time Magazine there is an article which states
that Goldwyn has complained that independent movie makers, such as himself, are
throttled by the monopolistic major production companies (which control theaters
grossing 70% of the U.S. movie receipts) and theater chains (which control a
substantial part of the rest). He is quoted as saying that independents are forced
t0 sell their movies on a take it or leave it basis.

Mr. Berge in a press release relating to.this case has been quoted as
saying that there have been several instances in which independent producers have
had difficulty in obtaining theaters to show their product because of the Big Five
chain ¢ontrol and sald this was another proof that the original decree of 1940 at
New York City was not satisfactory. He also stated, "As long as the independents
have to deal with the Big Five for theaters if seema fhere will be trouble. .IL
all the theaters they now have continue to be controlled by the Big Five companies,
the_independent producers will find it difficult to get screens for the product.®

STATUS_OF INVESTIGATION S

As of October 19, 1944, the investigation of this matter was almogt
completed. As of that dgte there were outstanding leads to interview Walt [Disney,
Mary Pickford mﬁw determine from them any information in th

ssession conce no stic practices; to interview ‘.7&
Wof the subject company relative to any action taken by
pr ® showing of the pictures; and to maintain contact with the od

States Attorney for auggegtiona as to investigative leads he considers necessary.
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“suspEcT: T AND D-JUNIOR ENTERPRISES, INCORPORATED
ANTITRUST ~
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- This memorandum is being prepared to advise you of the present
status of the investigation.

4
i

;

You will remember that a memorandum was directed to the Dire
at his request. His interest in the matter concerned ocur investigation of this
Antitrust matter at Reno and the part played therein by Damy Kaye.

4 . .

¢ \

You will remenber tiat Samel. ldwyn, member of the Society of
Independent Motion Picture Producers e & complaint to the USA, Reno, to the
ef{fect that subject company had all motion picture outlets at Reno and that when
he tried to show his picture, in Arms®, starring DamqyfEye in a ballroom,

the 1dpal member of subject co tried to suppress the Jhoﬂng of the picture
through complaints made to the city council.

7

&

o

~

This is to advise that by teletype the Salt Lake City Field Division
advised that all outstanding investization in Los angeles_hacd been ccmpleted
except to interview Walt,[Disney who will not be_available until November 13.
The Salt Lake City office has lurtoer investigation o _be copducied at_Reno,

__.:, Nevada which they state will be completed by November 13, 1944. The Salt Lake
cot City Field Division, by teletype dated November 10, was instructed to immediately

; . contact the United States Attorney at Reno to determine what further investigation,
e if any, is desired after which they should conduct an immediate investigation of

; % the additional request received from him.

- acrion 10 BE AN
T 1944, the Salt Lake City office will agatn be contacted

; by teletype to determine the present status of the investigation.
E
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FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION .

Form No. 1
Tuts casE ORIGINATED AT  JKEW YORK, WEW YORK menNo.  §0-149

‘ REPORT MADE AT | DATE WHEN MADE /z‘né;rzgl REPORT MADE BY
ANGELES, CALIFORNIA |  7-81+81 | €=30-41 | | - ____ﬂ
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m Now !ork nold m'iuon suggested thﬁ WALTER DISNEY asd 6 7& :
aptly respecting all of his relations

- The founuc mutintul s bndnml ly m writer.
IAL'!!!IBII!, mrmwnurummxmmoe. was iatere
vimd. nd be advised tho ronuhg: . L

' n.mmmtuumunomumun-am
of his piotures abdroed, it was necessary for hiam to eut down ea his
staff of employees at the stultie. 4As a re ,
laid off appreoximately nimetes
less thaa one year,

B ' _that as & result of this layoff, these
aineteen men, wont around to the various other
employses at the that approximately two hundred were

to be laid off by NMr, DISNEY, AS a result of this "whisperisg cem~
paign,” & goneral strike was ealled at this studie, A picket lime was 6 7
maintained at the gates of the studio, and a "goon squad® ef about 15 G
men was organized to prevesmt axy trwcks from eatering th
DISKEY steted that the med who imatigated the nm,#

r¢ meking exhorditant demands wpon him ia settiement the

e to the sxteat that all men were to de ro-huod. and that 20 men
were t0 be fired in the future,

Br. JISKEY mtod that nppron-tcly 40 nen who were eut on
strike ceme dack to work im the two weeks follewing May 28, 1941, the date
the strike was calledy and at the time of the m.run. Xre DISKEY stated
Shere were 297 men -tu.l. out oa strike,

- m ldvilod tm dne te tlol. mttut demands

" made by the strikers, megotiations were at a standstill, and the strikers, .

wpon 2ot Deing able to reach a settlement 13 their dispute, deoided te
-eall ia the I.A.T.5.5. ia erder that their iafluence eould de uwwed to

T I effect & "road »100k.® MNre DISHEY advised that this was §» erder that

! the Projesticaists and Notion Picture Theatre smpleyees whe were all
members of the IcA.T.5.B¢ would then refuse to operate the projection

¢
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machines at the vericus theatres arousd the country where WAIT DISNEY
2ilms were to be shomn. ‘ .

ons of this agreement were: 4 - o ‘_7J

(1) That sll men were to be Te=hired, tnelwding those men
~ . laid eft, which Mr, DISKEY found it aecessary to lay
off 13 erder to reduce his mrol,l. .

' {2) That all men eut oz sirike would receive fifty per
. . eent ef their salary for the time that they were out
on strike, e .

Mr. DISNEY stated that this agreement was reachod in erder
to eompensate the men who would them be laid off and whe would be umabdle
to £ind other employment in the motiom picture industry in view of the
fact that the industry would mot be adle to absord them at this parti-
eular time.

" Mr. DISNEY stated that this agreement was more than fair to
the strikers, snd that as the third meeting o tiatiag ¢
at which time the agreement was to be signe

e meoting entirely away from the faverable at
which was previcusly indicated at the first two meotings,

Mr. DISNEY stated that as a result of this, the negotiations
were eompletely brokea dowa, asd B0 further offort has bdeea made »y
either party to eensiliate,

. Mr. DISHEY advised that the Leeal, No. 853 of the strikers
had placed the strike sitastion before the Federal Concilistor im the Los
Angeles Area, dut that he did not favor doipng this because the matler .
would thea be taken out of the studio’s hands completely, and 1t would

P
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be necessary for him to abide by the coneiluter*. d«hiu roau'uou ot
_how unfevoradle it -uht be for the studie, e N

\\" ____/ . A - . ) ‘ " ’ e

T At the degimning of this interview, Nr, DISHEY was advised
by the writer that the Buresu is 30t ianterested ia the empleyer-eapleyee
relationship or in labor umions as suc s interested in the possidle
oriminal violation on the part or#: others im which an - .h
effort might have been made to ext monies from the Disaey Studio ia

settlement of the strike.
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cowuk {,‘ REHODUC IO OF  SURMISSION )‘, CENSORSHIP
The ini‘ormat::.ion cM _ﬁeiﬂu »e:3 t&m h‘an “a«»t,‘fo" au;;in;atio:io :nd
= FLATRES e OFTAR

its extremely conficehtifl ehifacier wusi He > ,
must be conf)ir'ded only to those offigiﬁ:t 'gm&' 3¢ it is necessary
to prosecution of the war. In no case shoyld it be widely distributed or
copies made, or the information used in legal proceedings, or in any other -
public way without the express consent of the Direttor of Censorship.
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CINBROTOGRAPHICAS

= Bragilian Minister of Foreign Affaira.

= Brasilien Minister of Bdusatica

~and Publls ﬁ.l.ltho _

<‘Tirector of e Brarilian hput-nt |

ot Freas wund Pnpupn.u. i

- Chairoan of the Motion Ploture Divie

sion of thw Counoil ef hueul
Defense, U. 8. A

- jiander of ﬁu Brniut.n Muy of
latters; Frofessor of she Fsoulty
of m of ﬁa uninrlity of Erazil,

- &a!m- ef the Brasilian Academy of
Lettsra); President of the "Dom Vital”
Centre of the Oatholic University and
sx=iean of the University of Kio da
Anoiro.

- muetar of ths "Hevus Francaiss du
Bresil” and of the "Eecnomista®;

~ delegate of the Division of Intel-
sotual Cooperaticn of the Ministry
of Forsign Affairs,

= Retired Naval Cffleer; ex-president
of e Brasil-lUnitss §tates Inatie~
tute, author of the mavigationmal
tables used dy the navies of ths whole
world.

- of the muuu of uuumm

‘Oinema, of the Mnistry ot lluutiau
m mu' Nu. - _»___'»_-“ o

- Auﬁur m lnhn m.a witn tho

~ prise of the Brasilian Aosdexy of
Letters for Fetry in x9ho.

= Jezmber of the Acadeny of Letters;
Frofesasor of the Fasulty of lisdloine;
ex=Usan of the iniversity and forzer
de for the state of Bala.
vy BA 2-256
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Ex-1tit *C® sontinued.

ir, Jagues Perroy = Mninistrator, in &io, of various
internaticnal firns,
Ir. Jomt‘n\ornno « Fresident of the Becrotarist of Cinema
T R in the Brasilian Catholio Astion and
: \ v N Professor of the Mwnity.'
WoeReCoLoWamx - 7.7 o Adeinisteator - Delegate of the Cinem
. ; : Sdition PFodustion (8sBeP.) of |
AV S W.ﬂll. Belgium and Hollywocod,

ASSICIATE MEMBTHS,

¥ ,
br. arlol\@\\ﬁgutudm = Fresident of the Cia = Ameriocana de
Intercanbic.
™~
Prof. mpmx\zg-mm: « Professor ef e Colegle Dom Pedro I1
7 ir. vmmm.y » . - = Welleknown Ansriesn producar of cinm \
A ' ) sartoons, eto, o
Prof. E-itorw = Buinent Brasilian maestre and oo-pou}.
Prof. Herrique Carmeire mﬁmxn - Engineer and President of the
5 “!qsilhc Elstorical Institute of retropulls.
—— \7’ br. Affon»M = §en of the Vissount d¢ Tauney snd
L o writer, '
< EORCURARY MAMBZES.
7 \ .
ot Ir. LeviNQarneire : = President of the’ uumm Loulm
FEAN ‘ ol utton. ’
| Bre Tucenis“udin 3 - Fresident of the Brasililnited swses
Institute,
lr. HerberiMoses = President of the Brasilian Press
‘ Auoout.tm. '

Lr. Bogquette'Pinte . = Member of the Brasilian Mo.y of
: EE latters and Director of 4he Institute
, _ ' © 8f Eduoatienal Cineas of the lﬂ.niutry
- - - (. of Mussties azd Publie Nealth, .

_ Ambassadoer Je c:\- I0Boarss . = Former Minister af brolgn Affairs and
Presidest of the Historical Instituts
in kio.

Ry,
RN CR

LA 8-256




Says io\;anﬁ' ea’gg'?;.i'ﬂ“\:v.;m;e‘hl B
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omen Voters, gnd added
* aSinge returning to iy offiee!
' Calif., 1 have had

interrogated™ Tk E =ik

A ecopy of fthe lelter .

ad today to the National

f the League of Women Voyyrs
Washington, D. C., by Pr i-

ent Annaglord Strauss,
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1. Following ks the secend-of o ccries it chres
Y. articles - an ‘gpidusizm i Hollywood by
- Rupert Hugbes, seted sather and lectuser, . .

Jess_and asked that Congress come to his rescue

| ane. LR X .
, Wm!\ouqmuu before the, J, Parnell
“his genius, While he was in death grapple with

admitted that he had employed
smany whom he assumed to be Red, but dared
“pot cal] them so for fear of libel suits, .

. ful actiVity, Swe game 2 wdden movement 10

*

| enlarge #a powers ‘and make it militast, The

“with laws:to comb' the Communists out ef his -

' KKEY MOUSE fought & life and death -
"J¥J bette vwith the Communists and won it
: Lao the Lion admitted that be was powers .

tried to take over his studio and

Writsrs Guild was ons of the first

Afier p fow years of excellent but pesce

‘| starvation, while the others built swimming pools.

>
o~
.-

G Blame 1er LSed. MOy Ty

1)
-_.%A.: N

BY RUPERTAHUGHES

Ead sever kad 8 boek, & siery or am article pad-
lishod ix his ife. Ho kad writhen scensries aaly.

After that T dropped out of screen writing, but
: 3 watched the mpid overthrow .of all resistance.
“The guild wys tiurned into & closed shop and by-
intimidation and threat, by refuss} to work with
them, it forced into submission all the writers
who wanted or needed to write,” A few who kept
_up -their opposition were driven to the verge of

Duriag all this time the producers losked on,
"pald o heed to'the sppeals of the rebels, asd
some of tham gave sll the chelcs amsignments to
those whe made ne secret of their communism, to
those wie wers members under assumed names
and {o those whe wore toe eowardly te join the
mevement sven is secret, as well as teo
to msks say opposition. -

Boo Protesters. R

And so the Communists and their allies grew
#0 dominant and so domineering that, when the
American Authors Authority was proposed—an
outrageous scheme to take over all power, even
the copyrights and the sales-business from all
suthors—the Screen Writers Guild members
voted for it by a majority of over 300 to 7. And
it was typical of the Red spirit that those ssven
were hissed and booed.

~—

=,

.t & Gus American,

be hilariously Sria-if & «

L i

Watching Prerwoded martyrs sypirming and’
_that the Bill of Rights be put back over them,;
sars they were when' they were in power. L

" Fer yours sad yoars they grow rich in meady.
. and 1n famo, preachisg commusiem epenly oF:
secretly, countribuiing vast wims of thelr all-tooe,
onslly sequired wealth fo svery un-Americen camee
sad every coaspirater, slipplug tute svery possible
productien all t3e polsom they esuld comoesl,” *
driving homest actors and suthors est of work er:
ints submission, and frightening off those who
wanted to write or produce mat-Communist
pictures by threais of putting silakpots lio all,

. the movie houses that showed them.

The loyal authors and actors and others had”

to submit to this despicable

. silence and obscurity,

The producers have had no such excuse. 'nwy‘
Jnuckled down and permitied themselves to be
acared away from antl-communistic pictures,

despotims or go into:

| et o o ot ot i s 25 o | Follow a Patiom &
e - T 8 ,‘ Acters’ Gulld, They were easy % know for what they werd. ©
: Division and Slander ~ - , A same way, the)Sereen Act and are. These very, very promient mes and: ,
I . theyDicectors’ Gulld, the gullds of "the extras " the shrieked in hoeror against Hitler H
j . Finally there wes & masting 30 stormy that. | press agents, The story readers and anslysta and | wOTR SLPRIEC B oot AT O Mm -
Fiithe police were called out. More than a hundred' | many others were the scenes of desperate battles | Mhen all who tried 1 :
; pros ainst the Communists. In many of them the | Roosevelt and o prepare for war -
; prominent screen writers withdrew snd Sormed ;:u““ v rvri y while Stalin was Hitler’s partner in the attack
7 the Screen Playwrights, ttle was by the loyal Americans. upon a free world, The moment Hitler turned §
*'.Thoss whe remajncd delivered sa aitack ss | unwhe.lnthcmo:lonplctmhbormb&s.‘ against thelr idol, Balin, they tmed against. ¥
devasinting and o6 dastsrdly ss Stalin's men | (he Commuanists or.thelr allies | Hitler. They roared for war. The moment the &
~ patriotic members and the .producers did not | wyr was over and Stalin Joomed mp as
dolivared upen tha eid Belsheviki whem they . . . 8 Viler
7| intervena One result was a flood of atrikes | pytcher even than Hitler, they twned back 1.
' have been slanghtering a8 fast'as possidle. *| including a year-bng jurisdictional strike that | sighting nas. ¢ LN
™) The Sorees Flaywrights wss driven ot of | cost the producers millions of doliars and {3 not : to mistaks o
[\ dxistomes by siender, boyortt and other famiilar | Yot ended, o I¢ wae o3 Inpossible mm?h""f’
kvld . o ) “mmhm:&.mnmmmu .m“m ":‘..“m.h;,“ﬂu:”;;:
. Basen Writers Guiid amd the Authors . employers have chalce as to whom they | ypeq, :
undes the tengorary Gomiaalic St the ::;Mnorm:-m'-“':d‘: hmw“ﬂﬁﬂh
apirit, bagan to drew W laws and comsting u-u-u'mm Peer whom the) might | Of course therr on eorth more tipyy !
-sppaliing gowes ovey all writwrs fnv | kuew or tmagine to be with Yoty 27 A - 1y oy,
. il o eownstis ot men_sod wvmen_with._ | Some choved svwy tover - the mevhesment of. | g -t v goepliel vy, !
&mdnp—-~~.‘n‘ -] thess Red men and Red womaen, ] R ) B ey
o s woman who lter”bacamse t of the Miny of them were brifiant tn' their fleids, | BV 8 MO AR &F Gepenm gang than
| NG, openly deciared Uaat writers who ¢id not ::“"‘cﬂdﬂundpouuwwmmumwmw 'dmuo:;';&m“ : :
i meetings or vota 1 connection, thers were Just as ure capital has . ;
}?; O ¥ proxy had “lost all bduh‘:::--ummmmuu. Fovernment for hilp M:':‘ub.:.:mm;
i mumumm.u.m’ ~ The crime in this was met ealy the \lmu‘&mwmmmm“m
i of mmﬂn‘hnmmmmmmw_ -rlduuudnulltﬁuhbmotwbuu various flelds, Tie-mr:"mm‘"-
those ' who did not submit. T called 1t an effort | *UF \deis: but the terrorising Inte silence of thoss | . 2128 down the wally of s e TS fried 1o
::yum%mummofmm whs hated ond dared not sy se, - maglotmmrmaummﬂm'
were ridden . . S - = |r their pictures, whils bahind
} 1 took fart 1n s violent publlc detote v 1o | Red Hypoerisy i e |7 comnivet, Tho biihourds are s eabired and
!‘M;M obey orders. Curious people, °M'““’5°'“"°ﬂll.’md' “mlhtlnﬂlltllpg i i Ut the Bilt
¥ go New X whtor sctually weat all the way telegrams dofending the conspirators and demand. They have bem glittons for publict
L oAl aad called om the cowacil ef ing that the United States have kept their prees agents ty. They
3 Aathors Luaglk; 4o axpel ma. Luckily, thers wore . | 0¥ and lot those moter rrg Tind it | ggenty 0 Ngh expenme. Mol Wppress
@5::::,‘:. ":t‘:m‘,““" him | undermind'it at their leisure, ind termites .;‘f.g,“-‘»‘r it for fre.” And are f,l::y"‘thh:umy u'en -
- h ¢ confeased that he The . ¥ But thelr dear 8.
8 T e ting ot e o | 5 e Dk T
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‘Past President of the Soteen Actors

Cuild, Robert Montgomery was re-
garded as a “friendly” witness by the
House Commijtee on Un-American

Activities (no friénds of laborl). Against

oll “isms”, Montgemery naped none

of his colleam-.cs\ a mynunists,

No'labor leader is Walt Disney, who
-fought the Screen Cartoonists’ Guild
in 1941 with every tactic available
‘(including the notorious Willie Bioff)
until his 600 employes forced a break-
through against $16-$20 a week wage

levels. Another “friendly” witness.

Mr. Tolson_______
N Mr, E. A, Tamm___

‘Mr, Cofley__
Mr. Glavin

———————
—————

Henry Fonda has yiever been known to
take part in politics but he is one of
the originators, with others in these
two columns, of ¢+ Committee for the
First Amendment,of the Constitution,
fighting the Hollywood inquiry as a
violation of constitutional freedom.

Cregory Peck, by long ' odds Holly-
wood’s most popular actor these days,
is another member of the First Amend.
ment Committee. Peck, who ' worked
up to stardom from a job as Radio
City guide, led show business’s fight

. on the Taft-Hartley bill last Spring.




.
N

Cary Cooper, who opposed FDR in
44 _because of the ‘%?)mpany he’s
keeping” with byblow remarks about
“foreign notions” etc.. said he had en.
countered Red doctrines but could
not recall a single flm which con-

e Stained ‘Communist propaganda.

Adolphe Menjou, self-professed “Red-

baiter and witch-hunter”, was rqb-

ably the committee’s “friendliest™ wit-
ess, cettau‘n)lt))'d iit.: 'best—(iiressect.e Ht;
wid Holl & main center o
mm:nisy;; voluntee{¥™~a b 1947’s
ul Revere. o

"y

Lela Rogers, mother of Ginger and
beldame of any and all reactionary
movements in Hollywood, got herself

~ into a libel suit trying to do the House
. Committee’s work

ork l:m radio’s dTown
recently. She opposes demo-
eas in films,

Meetin
cratic i

- b

Robert Taylor tried to wiggle off the
- spot of having starred in (and made a
lot of money in) Song of Russia; wounc,l.
up by admitting he was not “forced
to make it. He fingered for the Com-
mittee numerous colleagues including
the screen writer on his next picture.

r

/Dbmt}ny McGuire,
" of the Hollywood inquiry, is soon to
ck and John

Agreement,

which is against ‘afti-Semitj Bilbo
-and Rankin. She h: ’stardomsx\?"ith lhbeg

. first Broadway rol
}

Claudia.

Goddard js hot one of Holly-
vr::;cl)ldqtst?'poliﬁcianf pither, but she is
a founder-member of'the First Amend-
ment Committee. A onetime Ziegfeld-
girl (she walked & picket-line once with
Follies chorines) she is now Holly-
wood’s hardest-working actress, .

another .Opponent

Katharine Hepburn one evening last
Spring made a stirring speech {n Hol-
lyw:ood at a Henry Wallace meeting
w"!nch raised $87,000 for Progressive
Cifizeas of America, At that_time she

branded the impending * Hollywood

-probe “a smear campaign.”

Van Heflin also stgfied protest. So did .
Myrna Loy, Av'agﬁ;;ardner, Burgess .
Meredith, George S. Kaufman, Moss
Hart, Olin Downes,- Eddie Cantor, ~
Paul Henreid, Marsha Hunt, Agnes De
Mille, Paul Draper, Leonard Bernstein,

. Harold Rome and Richard Watts Jr.
00 -y B 75
Em Daess  ye/27)
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S aBjE‘CG WALTER ELIAS DISNEY
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FILE NUMBER _usonsunss cxssrmmens
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/ %0 s MR L. V. V. BOARDUAN 4\a~ pate December 14, 1956
S ALL YHPORATIOBCONTA IS
: . BED
-.:w f thom s MR. 4. H. BELUONT s mmm %zrxmnmﬁ.'c'&'.
i . .-‘,7‘\ dli -— mz_
susjecr: ~FRESIDENT'S cowchL p¥ Toum FITHEss SEE REVERSE 3‘?@!' - oo
) ADD. DISSEMINATIO ’-r-m
Pursuant to Mr. Nichols' request made in nemorandum ::‘“"
. to Ur. Tolson dated 12/4/56, a review of Bureau Sfiles has Tele Robn
been made concerning the individugls on the liat of tentative """5’,5':'-"_
. nominees for the President's Citizens Advtsory C’ommittee on =
Fitness of American Youth, 7
A blank memorandum its attached listing those ° f -

individuals on which no derogatory information was located.

4 blank memorandum has been prepared on each
individual where derogatory information was Jound, and thesgeé -
memoranda agre attache It is noted that some of the derogatory
information has been secured JSrom loyalty mvestigattons and
this znformatl.on should not be disseminated outside the Ezecutive
branch of the Go‘bernment. ;

g ¥ .eac.h tnstance where derogatory information was :
located and was. hot suitable Jor dissemination outside the Bureau,

¢ : ;széaiz{%&% i ﬂigg"w hm;agfllow copy of the-memorandun
7y J/q OQQ i.s‘i-;f! Cx{umu‘njl
4CTToN; BAIE 4 [IQIBQBY

This memorandum should
P rWto his request,

; .-...:}:'i‘ .K'v
%3 0:awj/bjt
e 3 ) }(6) ’
Pb §\~. <1 - Mr, Nichols

Q1 - ¥r. Boardman
;' '1 - MUr, Belmont

(2. /0R5¢/-5
"%”x-«‘: - Section ot X‘:D 8?) . """'/‘- ’S' .
\h) - Mr. Onsgar{ 2 4k RECORD .ﬂ 2 JAN 1’1957 SECFET SARIAL APTACHE.
mw INDEXED - 4 —— .y

DDENDUM, LBN:hpf 12- 18-56

/ 64 SN 1
| 3} 17“I§Znameof

' has been added to the list under no derogatory data. The files were checked by
,\\the Crime Records Section as reported in Mr. Jones memo of 12-17-56.

o
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(“’ e 1 (JL.::J;
~7 1 . AT hols
l - Hr. Boardman
l - Mpr, Belmont
1l - Section
cos safty W 1l - Mr. Onsgard

o M--.x A J‘-, e . m.—.-- “;— coee L
. o - *~ " ’

B A‘--l AR o -
R w B> .r" ; ot ¢ .’;»
TR S Tre “'7
e L 12-13-56
o ': - = PR, RN .
g jmw RS P
JONN . B . - 9‘,' . &
B ‘e - Iy ~
A . O :
4((- - L : .
i . ( _,fa- [\ .o , :
__-_—L-—_—-;vvl. .- B

ST : lo lnvutlgauon hu boon nndutod by the
¥BI scnserning the eaptioned individual, However, m-
Bureau's files reflect the receipt of a flier issued dy .
- $he Counsil for Pan-Amsrican Democracy pdvertis the
- "NHight of the Americas”™ to be held at Martin o
. Theater en February 14, 19,3, in New Yerk City. The " -
flier carried a mthl 1is% of ors and 5unta of
~ honor Ihuh mxwd tht name of “Wals Dhnoy. .

m comn for Pm-lur!un D.noency bas boon -
dulsnntnd by the Attorney General ef tho United States
pursuant to lncntivo Order 10450, - ,

. he *People's 'oi.eo.' hau of lunury 18, 19“&:
contu.nod an u-tiolo saptioned "New Masses Bponnon Tribute -
to Art Young." The article set forth that "New Nasses® was

. sponsoring a mass meeting to pay tridute to Art Young, Dnn

. of Ameriocan Cartoonists who died recently. It was Xnuntod
that the meeting would be held on Janmary 27, 194k, ad
Manhattan Center, 34th and 8th Avenue, in New York 0:3 O ,'
Among the individual ugomora ot tho mt!.ng vu ul .
the name "ialt Disney.” . ST R A A

" Aseording to tho Spocnl cmlttu on vn-u.unn o

Aotlutlu in its report dated Mareh 29. 19 ln m.uu'
is a nutl.omny eirculated weekly §
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caurtuy Rylcy?‘ﬂnpcr ‘s ﬂaaorpruta ere

bcug taken out o/ the antt Inn. It ts i
suggested $hat Yal€)Ds ucy'n be tuuncd is

their place. Likewise Cooper’s name $s being
removed from all dooklets, ete,

. Bsspeotfully, .
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;eprcuntcﬂw o/ thi gu’s fller tesusd dy the cpuuu o
or Poa~Anerscan DemocPrury advertising the "Night ¢f $he - -
$cas™ 30 de held gt the Martin Beck Theater sn February .
1943, $a ¥ew York City. The flier carried s porttal zsu
%f sponaore cnd guests o/ henor mhich tncludcd the nane of .

razt Dtucy. .

The d’ouneil for I'an—lurteun Dmcrocy m ﬁud
iy the Attorney Fanersl es an organizsiion withis the purvin =
:8f Execxtive Order No. 9335, Rk

The "People's rotce," issue of January 15, 1944,
contatned an arttclc capiionec "New Masces 'ponuora Tribute
$0 Ars Young.® The aritcle set Sorth shat "iew Masses™ was _ ..
-Bponsering @ nass meeting to pay tridute o Art Young, Dean
=: @S Anericas Cartoonisis whe died recently. It was $ndfcated ..
shas the meeting would de Aeld em January RB7, 1944, €% .
" Manhattan Center, 34tk and 8th Advenue, fIn New York City. .

Among #he tndtvtdual ogmuora of the sbovse ucttng »as zum
qr‘c Rane ralt Dtucy. SRR __,’.;

"7 socording te thc spcctaz Connittee on Uneinerfoan
ﬁﬂatﬂn $n Sts repert dated Mareh 89, 1564, "New Masses® .

': "utunauy ctrculctcc -nny Journd Qf thc uunuut
’0 < .

- Io Cnmttgcﬁoa has bdeen nuutcd by shis Bu
nocrntng Falt Duncy.

: safornation ut‘forth lcnu ts ctru'tly o
3 ‘nftdtuﬂd end nust not de disseningted outatde of yon-
IRts ta She result of & request Jor sx FRI Jtls - g ’i:"’;'

ook n.!y and €8 not to dc oonsidered as @ olurucc or 378
%= nnclurun of ﬂu sbeve tndtviduals é ( }5
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: No inveatigation has been eonducted by the .-
FBI concerning the eaptioned individual. However, - .
this Bureau's files reflect the receipt of a fllier

issued by the Couneil for Pan-American Demosrasy
advertising the "Night of the Americas” to be held

at the Martin Peck Theater on Fedbruary 1, 1943, in - .
New York City. The flier ocarried a partial list of .
sponsors and guests of honor whieh inoluded the name .

of “wWalt Disney."(u, - S ) : T

" ghe Counsil for Pan-Amsrican Democracy has
been designated by the Attorney General of the United
States pursuant to Executive Order IOQBO.QAJ

- The "Peoples Volce," issue of January 15,
1944, contained an article captioned "New Masses
Sponsors Tridbute to Art Young.™ The article set s T
forth that "New Masses™ was sponsoring a mass meeting : =~
to pay tridute to Art Young, Dean of American Cartoonists .
who died recently. It was indicated that the meeting .
would be held on January 27, 1944, at Manhattan Center,
34th and 8th Avenue, in New York City. Among the
individual sponsors of the meeting was listed the name
"walt Dime:."(u} - T
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3 "According to the Special Committee on Un-
American Activities in its report dated March 29, 194k,
. "Now Masses” 1s a"nationally circulated weekly journal

Te . © whe foregoing information is furnished to you -
as a result of your request for an FBI file check and is
. not to be construed as a clearance or a nonoclearance of
e the individual involved. This inforsation is furnished

e

Harbo " for your use and 1s not to be dias ted outside of
Mk ——  your agemeYeW prrn . (b5l Q3
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Note Paul ﬁcNicnol, USIA, requested a search for uln
files only. He advised that only copledof investigative
reports of the results of inveatigatién were requested.




highly eutzrta.mmg to al
every family in the land.” ’
As yet on lns Hollywood rounds,
. Little hag bestowed no. other,
he vmted;
Doy S Eok
v
fhe visits Warners, Monday MGH,

d will endeavor. to drop in at '

bia before he beads east.

Possl:elg his most é-ifeml v: s

ve n 'ttl; urloc t

gr. Little  would not disclose
their nature last ngt. *“Ask Mr,
‘Shurlock,” he ‘said urlock_ wonld
not commwt, either.

Msgr “th:l:lsef l‘t’when lsk:g l:;w “Dl:e
personally feR, as Le’gl 't -
wcency chief, about thé industry out-
sput followmg “spmt and letter” of
ithe Production cpuntered
with: “Do you t'bin‘k it does™ ' -
. He refrained, however from any
direct criticism with Yhé obabrva-
tmnl, “Last ‘Nfogmb;r hm”t!!e ah-
nual! report o e’ Bishyps’ "Cth
‘cil regarding Tegion “of Déeenc
. views, some rnt.ber harsh "sta
ments are made
At this time- I“emigd only: kban
interim report; which ‘T 46 %ot feel
I could do. Let’s wait until Novem-
ber, e amnun], MY
tp'__o_rt____ ol E(’_l&." _:.n w e v( ’




